# 2003 LINKED DEPOSIT BANKING REPORT TO THE MAYOR Addendum

Loan Information by Census Tract







#### Prepared March 2005 by NobleAssociates

#### Disclaimer

The information presented in these reports is not, nor should it be construed as, an assessment of the financial condition of the subject institutions. Neither does any report represent an analysis, conclusion, or opinion of the Treasury Department or NobleAssociates concerning the safety and soundness of a financial institution. The data presented in the reports has been compiled from a number of federal regulatory [and state regulatory] agencies. The data so compiled may not necessarily reflect current activity because of delays resulting from the time required to collect, tabulate and publish the data. While the City and NobleAssociates believe that they have used the most recent data available in the preparation of these reports, because of reporting delays, the data contained herein may not reflect current circumstances. Additionally, statistical data are approximations and generalizations subject to various sources of error inherent in the statistical process, and may be revised on the basis of additional data. The data contained herein describe past activity and are not presented with a view to predicting future results either in particular categories or in general. The sources used by the City and NobleAssociates to compile the data, which are cited herein, should be checked to ensure that the data have not been amended or revised subsequent to the date hereof.



#### Table of Contents

Table of Contents Page i



Loan Information By Census Tract Overview	. 2
Cathay General Bancorp	
Boston Private Bank	
Century Bank and Trust	. 2
Citizens Bank of Massachusetts	. 2
East Boston Savings Bank	
Eastern Bank	
Fleet National Bank	
Hyde Park Cooperative Bank	. 2
Hyde Park Savings Bank	. 2
OneUnited Bank	
Sovereign Bank	. 2
NobleAssociates	



#### Loan Information By Census Tract Overview



#### **Loan Information By Census Tract Overview**

The charts in this addenda display 2003 loan information by census tracks for the banks included in <a href="The 2003 Linked Deposit Bank Report to the Mayor">The 2003 Linked Deposit Bank Report to the Mayor</a>. The Suffolk County MSA total information for each bank is highlighted in the first box and followed by a breakdown for each bank by census track and loan type. Each bank listing includes lending information in the census tracks within the Suffolk County MSA in which the bank had lending activity.



#### Cathay General Bancorp

Cathay General Bancorp Page 2-1

#### Cathay General Bancorp Loan Information by Census Track

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings

-		Home Pur	chase Loans	s		-											
													on Dv 5 or n	vellings nore			Loans 1-4 ellings
FHA, FS	FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional					Ref	financi	ings	Home Imp	roven	nent Loans	s f	amilie	es	from colu	ımns A	A, B, C, D
	A B						C			D			E			& E	
Number	mber % \$000's Number % \$000					Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000%

MSA TOTAL

LOAN ORIGINATED

APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED

APP DENIED

APP WITHDRAWN

FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

#### Boston Private Bank

Boston Private Bank Page 3-1

					Loan	ns on 1-to-4	Family Dy	vellings	3									
			Home Pu	rchase Loai			_		-				-					
	FHA, F	SA/RF A %	IS & VA	Co	onventi B %	ional \$000's	Ro	efinanci C %	ings \$000's	Home Im	nprovei D %	ment Loans	fo	s on Dw r 5 or n familie E %		Fami	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 llings L, B, C, D
	Ttulliou	,,,	Ψ0000	Transcer	,,,	Ψ0005	Tiumou	70	Ψ000Β	Trainiou	,,,	Ψ0000	Tiumou	,,,	Ψ0003	Transcr	,,,	Ψ0000
MSA TOTAL																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				199	839	% 42232	50	78%	3907	6			3	1009	6 1850	) 3	60%	2520
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				15	69			3%								1	20%	
APP DENIED				5	29			5%									20%	1000
APP WITHDRAWN				20	89			13%								1	20%	200
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				20	0,	,0 1,55,	1	2%								•	20%	200
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	1009	% 124												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	1009	% 215												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	1009	% 185	1	100%	5 152	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family Dy	wellings	S									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		=						•					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A			onventi B		R	efinanc C		Home Im	provei D	nent Loans	fo	s on Dy r 5 or r familio E	es		ly Dwe	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	6 199												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				4	100%	6 402												
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	6 10	00								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02					100-													
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				2	100%	6 166												
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	6 1225	1	100%	6 156	50								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	ns on 1-to-4	Family Dy	velling	s									
		]	Home Pu	rchase Loai			<u></u>	8	<u> </u>				•					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	S & VA	Co	onventi B	ional	Re	efinanc C	ings	Home Im	iprovei D	ment Loans	for	s on Dy r 5 or r famili E		Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwell	ings
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	100%	6 391	.5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	679	% 4965	7	889	6 846	50								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				2	339	% 1323	1	139	6 92	2.5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	759	% 4489	8	809	6 463	6						1	100%	270
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	139	% 650												
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	139	% 1250	2	209	6 79	3								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	839	% 4252	5	839	6 376	i3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	179	% 588												
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	179	6 56	50								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	3									
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ıs													
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co	onventio B	onal	Re	efinanci C	ings	Home Im	provei D	ment Loans	for	on Dy 5 or r famili E		Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwel	lings
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number		\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				14	88%	998	1	50%	1046	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				_														
APP WITHDRAWN				2	13%	77		<b>=</b> 0										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	50%	2000	)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	363	1	50%	560	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50%	1575	5								
APP DENIED				2	67%	913												
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	919	2	100%	1203	3						1	100%	1000
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	50%	500												
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	730	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	ellings					_					
		Но	me Pu	rchase Loan	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS	A			onventio B			financi C		Home Imp	D		for	5 or n familie E	:s	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	% \$	000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	320		100%	40	00								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	410	5											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	56	58								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	590	5											

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	wellings										
			Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_											
		Α	IS & VA		onventio B			efinanci C			· I		ns fo	or 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numb	per 9	6 \$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	i 15	2 1	100%	5	554								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	6 22	2											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	ó 28	2											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	5 15	2											

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	S				_					
			Home Pur	chase Loan	ıs		_						-					
		A	S & VA		onventic B			efinanc C		Home Im	D		for f	5 or m familie E	s	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	44.	2											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	333	3											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	524	1											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				6	100%	612	2											

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	vellings	3				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ıs													
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co	onventio B	onal	Re	efinanci C	ings	Home Im	prover D	nent Loans	for	on Dy 5 or r familio E		Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwell	ings
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				2	100%	192												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	3500	3	75% 25%								1	100%	1000
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				1	100%	636	1	50%	1250	0						1	100%	1250
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	50%	55	7								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				3	100%	541	2	100%	5 2062	2								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans																	
	, c																	
	FHA, FS	A			onventio B			efinanc C			D	nent Loans	for	5 or r famili E	es	Fami from colu	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							1	100%	6 100	0								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	600	) 1	100%	6 25	4								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	ó 548	3											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				4	100%	ó 278	3 1	100%	ó 40 <sup>6</sup>	0								

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	ellings	1									
			Home Pu	rchase Loan	ıs		_						='					
	FHA, FS	A			onventio B			financi C		Home Imp	D		for	5 or n familie E	es	from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	40	0								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				17 2	89% 11%	1630 676												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	1365												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	109												
IJOBB I ON MICONI BETEINED																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	s				_					
			Home Pu	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, F	SA/RH A	IS & VA		onventio B		Re	efinanc C			proven D	nent Loans	for	5 or m amilie E	s	from col	ly Dwel umns A & E	lings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0804.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	19	2											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	20	0									1	100%	200
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	40	9											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0813.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	75%	16	0											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	25%	14	7											
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

FIGURE   PURPOSE   PURPO						Loa	ns on	1-to-4 I	Family Dw	vellings	s									
Fig.				Home Pu	rchase Loa										-					
MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 29% 131 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 131 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 2 29% 127 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN 2 100% 140 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN ASUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN ASUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00		FHA, FS				В			Re	C		Home Im	D		fo	or 5 or n familie E	nore es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	ellings A, B, C, D
LOAN ORIGINATED   3 100% 441   1 100% 1500		Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$00	00's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 3 43% 160 APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 29% 131 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 2 2 29% 127 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN 2 17 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN ASUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN ASUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN ASUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN APP WITHDRAWN APP WITHDRAWN APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00																			
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 380  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED  APP OF INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 29% 131  APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 29% 127  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140  APP WITHDRAWN 2 100% 140  APP WORIGINATED 2 100% 140  APP WORIGINATED 2 100% 140  APP WORIGINATED 3 1 40  APP WORIGINATED 4 2 100% 140  APP WORIGINATED 5 100% 140					3	100	%	441							1	1009	% 150	0		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 380 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 43% 160 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 2 29% 131 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00 127 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS 140 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 140 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 2 100% 140 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 APP WITHDRAWN 5 1 40 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 APP WITHDRAWN 5 1 40 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 APP WITHDRAWN 5 1 40 APP WITHDRAWN 5 1 40 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 4 40 APP WITHDRAWN 5 1 40 APPROVED AND ACCEPTED 4 4 40 APPROVED AND ACCEPTED 4 40 APP WITHDRAWN 5 1 40 APPROVED AND ACCEPTED 4 40 ACCEPTED AND ACCEPT																				
### FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 380  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 43% 160  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 2 29% 131  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4PP WITHDRAWN 1 140																				
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 380  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 43% 160  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 2 29% 131  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 2 100% 140  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4																				
LOAN ORIGINATED   2 100% 380	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 43% 160  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 2 29% 131  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 2 2 29% 127  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN 140  APP WITHDRAWN 2 1 100% 140  APP WITHDRAWN 2 1 100% 140  APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00																			
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 131 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100	%	380												
APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 43% 160 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 2 29% 131 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP BENIED APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
### FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 43% 160 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 2 29% 131 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN APPROVED ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN APPROVED ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN																				
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 43% 160 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 2 29% 131 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																				
LOAN ORIGINATED       3 43% 160         APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED       2 29% 131         APP DENIED       APP WITHDRAWN       2 29% 127         FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS         MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00         LOAN ORIGINATED       2 100% 140         APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED         APP DENIED         APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  2 29% 127  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  10 2 100% 140  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00																			
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED				3	43	%	160												
APP WITHDRAWN 2 29% 127  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN					2	29	%	131												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP USINED  APP WITHDRAWN																				
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN					2	29	%	127												
LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 140  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00																			
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100	%	140												
APP WITHDRAWN	·																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																				
The coop for recommend	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

						s on 1-to-	4 Family Dv	velling	s									
	-		Home Pu	rchase Loar	ıs		_											
		A	IS & VA		onventio B			efinanc C			D	nent Loans	for 1	5 or r familie E	es	from colu	ly Dwe imns A & E	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0821.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	100%	6 20	08								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0902.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	50	9											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	75%													
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	25%	17	1											
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	23	8											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

			Home Pu	rchase Loai		s on 1-to-	Family Dv	wellings	3				-					
	FHA, FS				onventi B	onal	– Re	efinanci C		Home Im	proven D	nent Loans	for	on Dy 5 or r familio E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				4	67%	6 32	1											
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	33%	6 15	7											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	6 23	3											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	6 19	9											
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0914.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	6 21	9											
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	s				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co	onventio B	onal	Re	efinanci C	ings	Home Im	prover D	nent Loans	for	on Dv 5 or n familie E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	50%	216												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	50%	427												
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	128							1	1009	% 20	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				2	100%	432												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	179	1	100%	6 22	22								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loar	ns on 1-to	-4 Fan	nily Dwe	ellings										
			Home Pu	rchase Loa										-					
		A	S & VA		onventi B				inanci C		Home Im	D		fo	or 5 or n familie E	es	from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Nu	ımber	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED														1	1009	% 150	)		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	1009	% 2	18												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	1009	% 2	04												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	679	% 9	31												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED				2	339	% 5	23												
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

					Loai	ns on 1	-to-4 Fa	amily Dw	elling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns									•					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	S & VA	C	onvent B	ional		Re	financ C	ings	Home Im	prove D	ment Loans	for	s on Dy r 5 or r famili E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000	0's N	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100	%	165												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	60	%	592												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN				2	40	%	543												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100	%	232												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67'	%	227												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED				1	33'	%	204												
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

					Loa	ıns on 1	1-to-4 F	Family Dv	vellings										
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıns			•						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	C	onven B	tional		Re	efinanci C	ngs	Home I	Improv D	ement Loans	fo	s on Do or 5 or 1 famili E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$00	00's	Number	%	\$000's	Numbe	er %	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN				2	100	)%	138												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100	)%	327	1	100%	21	15								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100	)%	160												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100	)%	137												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

					Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family I	Owellin	gs					_					
			Home Pur	chase Loar	1S		_												
		Α	IS & VA		onventio B			Refinar C				D	nent Loans	for	5 or m familie E	:s	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	r %	\$00	0's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	5 7	<b>'</b> 8 1	50	)%	155	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED							1	50	1%	90	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	5 17	70												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	5 52	29												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	5 23	36 1	100	1%	138	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

Flow						Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
Figure   F				Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıns		_						_					
MASUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.02		FHA, FS		S & VA	C			R		ings	Home ?	_		fo	or 5 or 1 famili	nore	Fami	ly Dwe umns A	ellings
LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 138  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 494 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 159 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 50% 500 APP WITHDRAWN 1 50% 800 APP WITHDRAWN 1 50% 800 APP WITHDRAWN 5 50% 800 APP WITHDRAWN 6 603 APP ORIGINATED 6 603 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 603 APPWITHDRAWN 6 603		Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numbe	er %	6 \$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA:SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 494 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 159 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA:SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 50% 500 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DEBNIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 50% 500 APP WITHDRAWN 1 50% 500  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 50% 800 APP WITHDRAWN 5 500 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DEBNIED APP WITHDRAWN 603 APP WITHDRAWN 603 APP WITHDRAWN 603 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DEBNIED 603 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 603 APP WITHDRAWN 603 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 603 APP WITHDRAWN 603 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 603 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 603 APP WITHDRAWN 603 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 603 APP WITHDRAWN 603	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.02																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 494  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP BENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 159  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 50% 500  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED 50% 800  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 50% 800  APP WITHORAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED 6 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED 6 7 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED 6 7 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED 6 7 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED 6 7 100% 603	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	1009	% 138	3											
### CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 494  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 100% 603  APP WITHDRAWN 1 50% 500  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 50% 800  APP WITHDRAWN 1 50% 500  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 50% 800  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 7 1 50% 800  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 8 1 50% 800  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 8 800  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8																			
LOAN ORIGINATED   3 100% 494																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN I 1 100% 159 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02  LOAN ORIGINATED I 50% 500 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 603 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.01																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN  1 100% 159  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02  LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP DEDIED APP WITHDRAWN  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN					3	100%	% 494	1											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  APPROVED APP WITHDRAWN								1	1009	6 1	159				_				
LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  4 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  1 50% 800  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  4 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02																		
APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  4 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN								1	50%	6 5	500								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN								1	50%	6 8	800								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN															_				
LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 603  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN					4	1009	603	3											
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	APP WITHDRAWN																		
	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loai	ns on 1	-to-4 F	amily Dw	elling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa										•					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	C	onvent B	ional		Re	financ C	ings	Home Im	provei D	nent Loans	for	on Dy 5 or r famili E		Fami	ily Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000	0's 1	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100	%	191												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100	%	171												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100	%	275												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.04																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100	%	290												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

						on 1-to-4	Family Dw	vellings	S									
			Home Pu	rchase Loar	ıs		_											
		A	IS & VA		onventic B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for	5 or n familie E	es	from colu	ly Dwe umns A & E	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				6	100%	832												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	94												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	50%	241												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED								1000	5 20	2.4								
APP WITHDRAWN							1	100%	) 20	)4								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	403												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

Home Purchase Loans	Hama Dunchasa Lasna	
FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Home Improvement Loans families from columns A, E A B C D E & & E	Home Purchase Loans	
A B C D E &E		
	FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional	
Number % \$000's Number % \$	A B	
	umber % \$000's Number % \$00	

MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.00	MA/SI	<b>IFFOI</b>	K	COUNT	TY/1801	00
---------------------------	-------	--------------	---	-------	---------	----

LOAN ORIGINATED		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1 100% 165	
APP DENIED		
APP WITHDRAWN		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS		



#### Century Bank & Trust

Century Bank and Trust Page 4-1

#### **Century Bank and Trust Company Loan Information by Census Track**

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's % \$000's Number % \$000's \$000's \$000's Number Number \$000's Number Number % Number MSA TOTAL LOAN ORIGINATED 83% 923 18 69% 3252 5 71% 4875 2 67% 462 APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED 17% 176 4 15% 1425 APP WITHDRAWN 4 15% 1150 29% 33% 90 5175 1 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00 LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 350 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 179 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.01 LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED 100% 176 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

#### **Century Bank and Trust Company Loan Information by Census Track**

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's Number % \$000's Number % \$000's \$000's \$000's Number \$000's Number Number % Number MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.01 LOAN ORIGINATED 435 100% APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 50% 3100 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 50% 5000 1 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 280 100% 280 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 182 1 100% APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

#### **Century Bank and Trust Company Loan Information by Census Track**

		Loans (	JII 1-10-4	Family Dv	ening:	S				_					
Home Pure	chase Loan	ıs		_											
RHS & VA	Conventional B		Refinancings C		Home Improvement Loans D		Loans on Dwellings for 5 or more families E		nore es	Non Occupant Loans Family Dwellings from columns A, B, C & E		ellings A, B, C, D			
\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
				1	50%	122	2								
				1	50%	320	)			1	100%	6 175	i		
				1	50%	100	)			1	100%	6 200	)		
				1	50%	500	)								
				1	100%	378	3								
	1	100%	365												
	RHS & VA	Home Purchase Loar RHS & VA Coi \$000's Number	Home Purchase Loans  RHS & VA Convention B \$000's Number %	Home Purchase Loans  RHS & VA Conventional B \$000's Number % \$000's	Home Purchase Loans  RHS & VA Conventional B  \$000's Number % \$000's Number  1  1  1  1	Home Purchase Loans	Home Purchase Loans	Home Purchase Loans	Home Purchase Loans	Home Purchase Loans	Loans	Loans on Dy   Home Improvement   For 5 or n   Loans   Familie   Famili	Conventional   Refinancings   Home Improvement   Loans   Families   Familie	Home Purchase Loans	Home Purchase Loans

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's Number % \$000's Number % \$000's % \$000's \$000's Number \$000's Number Number Number MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 180 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 200 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.00 LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED 1 100% 650 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 112 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's Number % \$000's Number % \$000's % \$000's \$000's Number \$000's Number Number Number MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00 LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00 LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 60 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 250 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 90 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's Number % \$000's Number % \$000's % \$000's \$000's Number \$000's Number Number Number MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 400 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.00 LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 90 1 100% 90 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 230 100% 175 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1604.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 98 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's % \$000's Number % \$000's % \$000's \$000's Number Number \$000's Number Number Number MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 293 2 100% APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 200 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 182 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 120 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

Loans on 1-to-4 F	amily Dwellings
Home Purchase Loans	

												Loans	on Dw	vellings	Non Occ	upant l	Loans 1-4
	HA. FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings								Home	Impro	vement	for	5 or n	nore	Famil	ly Dwe	ellings
FHA, FS	SA/RF	IS & VA	Cor	iventi	onal	Ref	inanc	ings		Loans		f	amilie	S	from colu	ımns A	A, B, C, D
	A			В			C			D			E			& E	
Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's

#### MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00

LOAN ORIGINATED	1 100% 250
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	
APP DENIED	
APP WITHDRAWN	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	



#### Citizens Bank of Massachusetts

Citizens Bank of Massachusetts Page 5-1

					Loans o	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings										
			Home Pur	chase Loa	ns													
	FHA, FS	SA/RF A %	IS & VA	Co	nvention B %	nal \$000's		financin C %			Improve Loans D		for	on Dwe on Too on	ore	Non Occu Famil from colu Number	y Dwel ımns A. & E	lings
	Nullibei	70	\$000.8	Nullibei	70	\$0008	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S
MSA TOTAL																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				20	43%	5143	1227	46%	209876	239	35%	30146	7	100%	34535	17	23%	8448
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				8	17%	1154	369	14%	65738	85	13%	8902				11	15%	2140
APP DENIED				19	40%	4007	1046	40%	206834	350	52%	38664				45	62%	9215
APP WITHDRAWN							3	0%	289									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		420	6		953	1		40				1		420
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		160									
APP DENIED							12		2840	3		591						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11		1434									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4		646	1		25						
APP DENIED							2		270									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		1313									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		420	2		125						
APP DENIED							4		1058	1		35						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	elling	S									
		ŀ	Iome Pur	chase Loar	ıs		=						_					
	FHA, FS	A			nventi B			inanci C			Loans D		for	r 5 or 1 famili E	es	from colu	y Dwe ımns A & E	ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		351									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		243									
APP DENIED							7		1949	1		100	)			1		182
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11		2399	2		525						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		480	2		129						
APP DENIED							5		676	1		100						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		706	2		165	i					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		100									
APP DENIED							4		1218									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		988			34						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							7		1329			25				3		800
APP DENIED							3		454									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	elling	gs									
			Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
		SA/RH A	IS & VA		nventi B			inanc C			Impro Loan D		for	r 5 or i famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1128	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		205			12	2					
APP DENIED							8		1189	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		293	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		274	ļ.								
APP DENIED							3		1040	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1247	1		80	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		641									
APP DENIED							5		975	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		356	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		75									
APP DENIED							2		373	3						1		208
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
		SA/RI A	IS & VA		nventi B			inanc C			Impro Loan D		for	r 5 or r famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3		343	3 2		280	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		480	)								
APP DENIED							4		531									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		1151									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1		110	)			1		110
APP DENIED							2		326	;								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		1720	) 1		75	5			1		700
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		800	)								
APP DENIED							9		1437	1		150	)			1		70
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		988	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		650									
APP DENIED							3		712	2 1		15	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co.	nventi B	onal	Re	financ C	ings	Home	Impro Loans D	ovement S	fo	s on Dor r 5 or r famili E		Fami	ly Dwe	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		405	1		53	1					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		75									
APP DENIED							1		100	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		100	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0103.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		142	. 1		100						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1		214	1		2						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		1924	ļ			1		9500	) 2		1018
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1		210	1		150				1		150
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co.	nventi B	onal	Rei	inanc C	ings	Home	Impro Loan D	ovement s	for	s on Do r 5 or r famili E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		440	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1		175	5						1		175
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0105.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		140	) 2		160	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		300	)								
APP DENIED							1		150	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		4884	1						1		4478
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		171									
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11		3091	1 2		200	) 1		2353	3		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1		240	5		1371	I								
APP DENIED							4		1727	7								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		=						_					
		Α	IS & VA		nventi B			inanci C			Loan D		for	familio E	es	from colu	y Dwe imns A & E	llings ,, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		172	22		4871									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							6		1875			93				1		400
APP DENIED							1		140	) 1		120	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		2315	5						1		78
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		495	5								
APP DENIED							3		860	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		3290	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		485	5								
APP DENIED										1		3	3			1		3
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1924	3		256	5			1		86
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		180			50	)					
APP DENIED							3		725	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	s				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loai	18		_						<del></del>					
		A	IS & VA		nventio B			inanci C			Loans D		for	5 or r famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		1542	2 2		168	3 1		2307	1		100
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		75									
APP DENIED							2		642	2								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		145	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1		145	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10		2553	3		580	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							8		2557	,								
APP DENIED							2		1085	5 1		250	)					
APP WITHDRAWN							1		142	2								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		750	) 5		793	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		120									
APP DENIED							4		1183	3						1		225
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	S				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loai	18		_						<del>_</del>					
		A	IS & VA		nventi B			financi C			Loans D		for	5 or r familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		1396	5 2		220	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		407									
APP DENIED							7		2370	)						2		1335
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2		638	9		1796	5 1		150	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4		668									
APP DENIED							4		725	5 1		150	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3		521									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1		450	1		80	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		972	2 4		598	3					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										3		260						
APP DENIED				2		1050	) 4		661	1		50	)			1		500
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	s				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loai	ıs		=											
															vellings			Loans 1-4
		a					_					vement		5 or n			ly Dwe	
	FHA, F		IS & VA	Co	nventi	onal	Re	inanci C	ngs		Loans	8	1	familie E	es	from col	umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	A %	\$0002	Number	B %	\$000%	Number	<u>~</u>	\$10002	Number	<u>Б</u>	\$000%	Number	<u>Е</u> %	9,000\$	Number	% E	\$000's
	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Number	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Number	70	\$000 S	Number	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		268	3 2		300	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1		150	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00																		
LOAN OBIGINATED							40		4005			475						
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							10		1365	5 1		175	)					
APP DENIED							1		135									
APP WITHDRAWN							1		72									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS									12									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		306									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		268									
APP DENIED							2		458	3 2		210	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		79	9 4		644	1 2		400	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		190									
APP DENIED							3		558			247	7					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RI A	IS & VA	Co.	nventi B	onal	Ref	inanc C			Impro Loan D	ovement s	for	5 or r familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		928	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1		5	5					
APP DENIED							3		639	5		767	7			2		390
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0503.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		80	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		85	5								
APP DENIED										2		520	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		687	7								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		204	ļ.								
APP DENIED							3		636	6								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		124	1								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		365									
APP DENIED							1		206	3								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA		nventi B			inanci C			Impro Loan D		for	r 5 or r famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0506.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		148	3 1		42	2					
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		760			355	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		480									
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							8		1540	) 1		50	)			1		150
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9		1553	3 2		255	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		506			60						
APP DENIED							9		1926	6 4		177	7					
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		250	5		606									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		167									
APP DENIED							5		707	2		20	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

				]	Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	ţS				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		=						_					
	FHA, FS	A			nventi B			inanci C			Loans D		fo	r 5 or famili E	es	from colu	y Dwel ımns A & E	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		37	8		1093	2		265	<b>i</b>			1		37
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		195	1		110	)					
APP DENIED							9		1516	4		271						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		450	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2		312	3		579	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		1013									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1		121						
APP DENIED							7		1677	•								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10		1318	1		135	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							3		517	1		250						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	elling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	IS		=						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Cor	nventi B	onal	Ref	inanc C			Impro Loans D	ovement S	for	5 or r familio E		Fami	y Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		1419	3		365						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		686	i								
APP DENIED							4		1151	1		260						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		1147	5		810						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		643	}								
APP DENIED							4		1153	2		250						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		704									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		159									
APP DENIED										3		740						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		431									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		440									
APP DENIED										1		210						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs									
	-		Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		=						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RI A	IS & VA		nventi B			inanc C			Impro Loan D		fo	r 5 or i famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		819	) 1		13	3					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		183	1								
APP DENIED				1		350	3		441									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		645	i								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2		295	,								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0611.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		120									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		307	1		25	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1		3	3					
APP DENIED							3		805									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

				]	Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	ıs		-						_					
		A	IS & VA		nventio B			inanci C			Loans D		for	r 5 or n familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		1879	)			2		19897	2		400
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		667	•								
APP DENIED							6		1557							1		340
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		1100	11		2142	2		275	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		620	1								
APP DENIED				1		300	6		1629	1		1						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		196	14		4080	)			1		128	1		700
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		520	1		452	2					
APP DENIED							6		2450	)						1		269
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10		3182	! 1		4						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		500			125						
APP DENIED							2		549	3		700	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Cor	nventi B	onal	Rei	inanc C	ings	Home	Impro Loans D	ovement s	for	s on Dy r 5 or r familio E			ly Dwe	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		952	!								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							3		1409	1		75						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		1506	5 1		1765	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		372									
APP DENIED							2		635	i								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		2433	}								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		127			127	•					
APP DENIED							4		1223	}								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		847	1		8						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							5		1380	2		553	3			1		700
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	elling	gs									
		l	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A			nventi B			inanci C			Impro Loans D		for	5 or r familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dw	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1852	2								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1		150	)			1		150
APP DENIED							3		644	ļ.								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		102	2								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		160	) 1		20	)					
APP DENIED							4		563	3								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		160	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		60									
APP DENIED							4		590	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		193	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		120									
APP DENIED							3		545	5 2		60	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
		Α	IS & VA		nventi B			inanci C			Loans D		for	r 5 or n familio E	es	from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0806.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED										2		238	3					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		290									
APP DENIED							2		280	1		325	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3		587	•								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							3		815							1		175
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		1044	1		30	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1		7	7					
APP DENIED							1		100	2		37	7					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3		243	1		20	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		75									
APP DENIED							9		1571							1		160
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	elling	S									
	-	]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
		Α	IS & VA		nventi B			inanci C			Loans D		for	5 or n familie E	s	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0812.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		300	) 1		221						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		260									
APP DENIED							3		467									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0813.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		153	3 1		200						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1		10	)					
APP DENIED							4		637	2		115	•			2		400
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11		1374	2		140						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4		531	1		135	i					
APP DENIED							9		1684	ļ								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED										1		75						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		275									
APP DENIED							6		946	3		220						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs				_					
			Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA		nventi B	onal	Rei	inanc C			Impro Loans D	ovement s	for	r 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3		585	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1		200	1		135	5								
APP DENIED							8		1195	5 6		694	ļ					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		314	l								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							8		1785	5 2		300	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		978	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		335	5 1		5	5					
APP DENIED							5		1486	3		448	3					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0820.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9		1461									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										2		180						
APP DENIED							5		735	5 2		330	)			1		10
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs									
			Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
		SA/RI A	IS & VA		nventi B			inanci C			Impr Loan D		for	5 or r familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0821.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED										1		30	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							4		638									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		581	4		592	2					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		200	2		300	)					
APP DENIED							10		1539	8		458	3					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0902.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		262									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2		578	2		102	2					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		424	1		150	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		200									
APP DENIED							4		957	1		170	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	S									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RF A	IS & VA	Con	nventio B	onal	Ref	inanci C	ngs		Impro Loans D	vement	for	on Dv 5 or n familie E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		471									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5		1140	1		250						
APP DENIED				2		252	4		700	3		390						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		90	3		710	1		182						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		100									
APP DENIED							9		1231	3		460						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10		1475	2		300						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		808									
APP DENIED							7		1269	4		188						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1013			247						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		268									
APP DENIED							3		383	2		185						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

				1	Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	ıs		_											
		A	IS & VA		nventi B			inanci C			Loans D		fo	r 5 or : famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		730	) 3		328	3					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		188									
APP DENIED				2		400	) 12		2583	3 2		275	,			2		320
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1239	2		255	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		290	)								
APP DENIED							4		645	5 4		778	3			1		245
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1096	3		285	j					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		103									
APP DENIED							4		588	3 2		12						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0914.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		685	3		470						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1		100						
APP DENIED							4		678	3 1		12				1		298
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs									
		I	Home Pur	chase Loai	ıs		_											
		Α	IS & VA		nventi B			inanc C			Loan D		for	r 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9		1348	6		856	;					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		496									
APP DENIED							14		2776	6		937				2		300
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11		1613	3 2		210	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		508	3								
APP DENIED							7		1640	) 2		201						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	<u> </u>																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3		340	) 1		91						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		174	ļ								
APP DENIED							10		2225	5 7		1323	3					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		922			170						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		632			450				1		200
APP DENIED							13		2577	6		627						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	4 Family Dv	velling	gs									
		I	Iome Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	S & VA	Cor	nventi B	onal	Rei	inanc C	ings		Impro Loan D	ovement s				Fami	ly Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	- %	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		988	2		130	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		467	1		197	•					
APP DENIED							8		1828	3 2		185	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		817	2		225	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							6		1335	;								
APP DENIED							12		1920	4		438	3			1		203
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							14		2027									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		125			110				1		125
APP DENIED				1		300	0 17		2688	4		495						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9		1302	. 1		37	•					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							6		1160			100						
APP DENIED							6		1430	4		305	i					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	ns		-						_					
	FHA, F	SA/RI A	IS & VA		nventi B			inanci C			Loan D		for	5 or n familie E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4		418	3 4		385	5					
APP DENIED							3		606	5 2		480	)					
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		200	3		617	3		220	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						000	10		0010			207						
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				1		200	12		3019	8		837	<b>/</b>					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
TILLE GEOGLET ON INCOMPLETENCE																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		131	4		762	2 1		260	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		200	) 2		300	)					
APP DENIED							16		3446	5 7		1358	3			1		89
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		483	3 2		205	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		150	)								
APP DENIED							2		320	5		231						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs									
		F	Iome Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						-					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A			nventi B			inanci C			Loans D		fo	or 5 or famil E	ies	Fami from col	ly Dwo umns A & E	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		930	2		292						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		264									
APP DENIED				3		326	14		2695	6		552				2		323
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							12		2212	2		288	1			1		166
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							6		1338	3 1		122						
APP DENIED							15		2931	7		847	,					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							12		1633	3 4		845	i			1		18
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		480			182				1		200
APP DENIED							11		1587			805	,					
APP WITHDRAWN							1		75	;								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							14		1970	) 1		275						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1		64			275									
APP DENIED							8		1930	2		70						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	elling	S									
	-	]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
		Α	IS & VA		nventio B			inanci C			Loans D		for	r 5 or n familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		510	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		160									
APP DENIED							4		650	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							14		2310	) 2		185						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		188	3 2		218	,					
APP DENIED							6		838	3 4		298	1					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							15		2066	3 2		230						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							13		2465	5 1		25						
APP DENIED							18		3479	5		1178	1			1		109
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11		1578	3 2		101						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		738									
APP DENIED							16		3793	5		495	i					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	velling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	rchase Loa	ans		=											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	C	onventi B	onal	Re	financ C	ings	Home	Impro Loans D	ovement s	fo	s on D r 5 or i famili E		Fami	ly Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11		1539	8		455	j					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5		610	1		125	;					
APP DENIED							22		2759	5		443	3					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		515	7		467	,					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		280	4		189	)					
APP DENIED							12		1697	8		570	)			1		1
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3		295									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		158									
APP DENIED							5		1143	5		386	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		1120	4		510	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		190	1		50	)					
APP DENIED							7		1015	5		197						
APP WITHDRAWN																		

FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs									
		F	Iome Pur	chase Loar	ıs		=						_					
											_				ellings	Non Occ		
	FHA, FS	A/DII	C 0- 17 A	Con	nventi	omol	Dod	financi				vement		· 5 or m familie			ly Dwe	ellings A, B, C, D
	гпа, га	А/КП А	S & VA	Co	B	onai	Kei	C	ings		Loans	•		Е	S	Irom con	unins <i>P</i> & E	1, в, с, р
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
																		·
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		822	2		588	}					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		320	1		285	i					
APP DENIED							13		2262									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		166									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		456	i								
APP DENIED							2		460	2		155	•					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.00																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1134	. 2		210	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							5		625	2		208	}					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		1098			100	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		403									
APP DENIED							11		2360	3		658				1		170
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	S				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		=						_					
													Loans	on Dy	vellings	Non Occ	upant l	Loans 1-4
												vement	for	5 or n	nore	Fami	ly Dwe	ellings
	FHA, FS	SA/RF A	IS & VA	Cor	nventi B	onal	Ref	inanci C	ings		Loans	S	:	familie E	es	from col	umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							13		1890	) 3		341						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		310			725						
APP DENIED							11		1841	6		322	2					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		310	4		700	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5		867	7 1		135	5					
APP DENIED							2		350	) 1		9	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		516	:								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		310	, 1		10	)					
APP DENIED							9		2168	-		738						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							12		1759	) 2		200	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							6		1047	7								
APP DENIED							3		894	4		1125	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs									
	-	]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_											
		Α	IS & VA		nventi B			inanci C			Loans D		for	5 or n familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							18		2919	) 1		190	)			1		133
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							7		1797	7								
APP DENIED				1		175	5 7		1451	4		830	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9		883	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4		467	,								
APP DENIED							3		449	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							13		3171	1		150	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		150	)								
APP DENIED							3		377	2		35	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3		288	3 2		265	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		560									
APP DENIED							4		579	2		203	3			1		150
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

				j	Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family Dw	elling	gs									
		H	Iome Pur	chase Loan	ıs								-					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	S & VA	Cor	nvent B	ional	Ref	inanci C	ings	Home	Impr Loan D	ovement	for	on Dy 5 or r familie E		Famil	y Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10		1447	1		100						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1		200			275			3						
APP DENIED							8		1217	1		100				1		338
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							18		3235	2		248						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							7		1506									
APP DENIED							6		856	1		100						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1205.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2		350	1		10						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		400									
APP DENIED							7		1430	3		310						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6		1082	2		229						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1		225									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	S				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loai	ns								<del></del>					
		Α	IS & VA		nventio			financii C			Loans D		for	5 or n familie E	es	from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		497									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		265									
APP DENIED							3		320	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2		228	21		3362	2						1		39
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1		100	9		1182			200						
APP DENIED							7		1116	5 2		215	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							17		3390	) 4		1125	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							8		1585	5								
APP DENIED							5		1142	2 2		70	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							16		2848	3 2		90						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5		731			37′						
APP DENIED							8		1040	) 1		125	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loar	1S		_						_					
	FHA, F	SA/RH A	IS & VA		nventi B			inanc C			Loan D		for	familie E	es		ly Dwe amns A & E	ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							15		1887	2		140						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							6		831			115						
APP DENIED							11		1694	3		375						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							23		3163	3 2		319						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4		412	2		340						
APP DENIED							2		425	2		300						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	}																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		987	•								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		462									
APP DENIED							6		1092	6		815						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.03																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							13		2142	. 1		200						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4		408									
APP DENIED							7		1192	5		210				1		150
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs				_					
		ŀ	Iome Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS	A			nventi B			inanci C			Loans D		for	r 5 or n familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.04																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1409	1		80	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		502	. 1		3	<b>,</b>					
APP DENIED							12		2106	2		45	;					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5		720	1		150	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		75									
APP DENIED							4		1114									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							19		3065	6		778	3					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		495	1		1						
APP DENIED				2		146	3 13		2300	3		g				1		7
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		350	) 11		1871									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		475									
APP DENIED							13		2961	4		340	)			2		467
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loai	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	A			nventi B			inanc C			Loan D		for	r 5 or r famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dw umns . & E	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							19		2461	4		298						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5		624	1		110				1		80
APP DENIED							20		2775	10		470	1					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							12		1619	2		415				1		75
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4		461									
APP DENIED							11		2301	1		5						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1		200	) 1		300	1					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							4		965	5 1		10						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10		1315			204						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		123									
APP DENIED							4		815	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
		Α	IS & VA		nventi B			inanci C			Loans D		for	5 or n familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1604.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							4		818	1		200						
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							8 1 20		770 150 3947	) 1		225 75 307			350	)		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							20		0011			001						
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		44	-		1774	-		663						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1 20		284 4082			506	i					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							20		3010			590						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							6		1297			330						
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							18		4045	6		350				1		4
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	wellin	gs									
		F	Iome Pur	chase Loai	ns		_						-					
	FHA, FS	A			nventi B			financ C			Loans D		fo	r 5 or r famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1129	6		597						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1		107						
APP DENIED							16		3427	1		12						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		15	23		3416	8		760						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		435	3		535						
APP DENIED							20		3192	4		359				2		237
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11		1822	2		175						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5		833	1		100						
APP DENIED				1		43	9		1683	3		395						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							22		3161									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2		150			1792			50				1		75
APP DENIED							24		4510			555						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellin	ıgs				_					
		I	Iome Pur	chase Loar	ıs		-						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	S & VA	Co.	nventi B	onal	Re	C	cings	Home	Impr Loan D	ovement	for	r 5 or ı famili E		Fami	ly Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7		1154	. 1		15						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5		684									
APP DENIED							10		2165	5		448						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1		133	20		3087	2		170						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		338									
APP DENIED							21		4545	3		425				1		287
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4		518	2		130	1					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3		707	1		175						
APP DENIED				1		15	12		2131							1		75
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							14		1673	2		265						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2		214			175						
APP DENIED							6		929	4		400						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	elling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		-						_					
		Α	IS & VA		nventio B			inanci C			Loan D		for	r 5 or n familio E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9		1154	1		90	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1		200	4		391									
APP DENIED							7		1539	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11		2000	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		225	;								
APP DENIED							4		802	2		117	7					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8		1513	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1		135	;								
APP DENIED							2		494	1		75	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							17		2382	2 2		660	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4		474									
APP DENIED							5		905	5 2		320	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		



East Boston Savings Bank

East Boston Savings Bank Page 6-1

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's \$000's \$000's Number Number \$000's Number Number % Number % \$000's Number MSA TOTAL LOAN ORIGINATED 48 68% 10676 382 82% 56301 2 50% 540 50 89% 29469 66% 8406 40 APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED 7 10% 2128 18 4% 2922 2 4% 515 3 5% 882 APP DENIED 11% 2670 34 7% 7705 2 50% 1550 12 20% 3546 APP WITHDRAWN 8% 1842 4% 3139 7% 6 19 4 3250 6 10% 1861 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS 2 3% 332 13 3% 2320 MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02 LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 644 APP DENIED 2 100% 2 100% APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 896 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.02 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 230 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dy	wellings	S				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA		nventio B			financii C			Loan: D		fo	s on Dv r 5 or n familie E	es	Fami	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	113	3			1	100%	1500	)		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED													1	100%	637	7		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	299	1											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	177	7								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	welling	s									
		Н	ome Pur	chase Loai	ns		_						<del>_</del>					
	FHA, FS	A			nventio B			financi C			Loar D		fo	s on Dw or 5 or m familie E	nore s	Fam from co	nily Dwel Dlumns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numbe	r %	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	· %	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED													1	50%	2350	)		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN													1	50%	210	)		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	543												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							1	100%	178	3						1	100%	178
APP WITHDRAWN				1	50%	235	•											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	3070	, 233												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	316	í								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	40	)			1	100%	300	)		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										2	2 100	% 1550	)					
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
LIFES CROSED LOW INCOMILE LEVESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	s									
		I	Iome Pur	chase Loai	18		_						_					
	FHA, FS	A			nventio B			financii C			Loans D		for	r 5 or m familie E	s	Fam from co	ily Dwe lumns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	100%	245	j			1	50%	310	)		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN													1	50%	2625	5		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	257	1											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	300	)						1	100%	300
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8	89%	1164	ļ								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				1	100%	304		110/	250							1	50%	304 250
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	11%	250	)						1	50%	250
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	75%			95%	2814	ļ			1	100%	135	5 7	100%	1119
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	25%	220	)											
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	5%	63	,								
FILES CLUSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	5%	0.3	)								

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	S									
		ŀ	Iome Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	A			nventio			efinancia			Improv Loans D		fo	s on Dw or 5 or m familie E	iore s	from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000°S	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0503.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	360							3	100%	553			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	319	14	100%	2336	í			3	75%	656	4	80%	879
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	50%			10070	2000					, , , ,	000	1	20%	400
APP DENIED					2070											•	2070	.00
APP WITHDRAWN													1	25%	355			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS														2370	333			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	75%			33%	37	7			3	75%	989	1	100%	120
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	25%	193							1	25%	150			
APP DENIED							2	67%	260	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0506.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	57%	610	8	89%	1129	)			1	50%	220	1	100%	110
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				2	29%	616	1	11%	240	)								
APP WITHDRAWN				1	14%	148							1	50%	60			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans o	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings									
		I	Home Pur	chase Loai	ns							_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A %	IS & VA \$000's	Co	nvention B		Rei	financin C %		Home	Improv Loans D		s on Dw or 5 or m familie E %	nore	Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwe	llings
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	67%	836	10	63%	1067			3	100%	565	4	67%	702
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	13%	150								
APP DENIED				1	17%	260	2	13%	365								
APP WITHDRAWN				1	17%	392		13%	115						2	33%	447
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	333	17	85%	3047			3	100%	3300			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																	
APP DENIED				2	67%	644	2	10%	390						2	100%	644
APP WITHDRAWN							1	5%	277								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	75%	425	25	86%	3178						4	100%	720
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	7%	219								
APP DENIED																	
APP WITHDRAWN							1	3%	100								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	25%	75	1	3%	180								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	65	37	79%	4794			1	100%	436	3	100%	420
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																	
APP DENIED							2	4%	380								
APP WITHDRAWN				1	50%	360	2	4%	200								_
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							6	13%	976								

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's \$000's % \$000's Number Number \$000's Number Number Number % \$000's Number MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 44% 75% 668 61% 2310 100% 2 100% 710 1296 APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED 25% 500 39% 2058 56% 1608 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 465 1 100% 175 1 100% 465 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 165 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 475 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's \$000's \$000's \$000's Number Number Number Number % Number % \$000's Number MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 245 100% 156 APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 755 2 100% 755 1 100% 291 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 625 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00 LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 749 1 100% 749 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	welling	s				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	1S		=											
	FHA, FS	SA/RI A	IS & VA	Coi	nventi B	onal	Re	financi C	ngs		Impro Loans D	vement		s on Dy or 5 or n familie E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS													1	100%	500	)		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	100%	150	)			1	100%	378		100%	150
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	100%	115	j								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	225	5								

Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans Loans on Dwellings Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Home Improvement for 5 or more Family Dwellings FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional Refinancings Loans families from columns A, B, C, D D & E \$000's \$000's \$000's \$000's \$000's \$000's Number Number Number Number % Number % Number MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00 LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.03 LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 226 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 100% 314 4 100% 547 100% 200 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00 LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 298 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	gs									
	-	I	Home Pur	chase Loai	ns		=						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co	nventic B	nal	Re	financi C	ings	Home	Impro Loans D		fo	or 5 or famil E		Fami	ly Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	170	)											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1604.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED													1	1009	% 240	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	43%	6 43'	7						1	100%	6 170
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	14%	6 340	)								
APP DENIED							2	29%	640	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	14%	6 223	3								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	6 389	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	25%	6 280	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans o	n 1-to-4	Family Dw	vellings	3									
			Home Pur	chase Loai	ns		-						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RI A	IS & VA	Co	nventioi B	nal	Ref	financir C	ıgs	Home	Impro Loans D	vement		ns on Do For 5 or 1 famili E		Fam	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	. %	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	83%	1126	15	71%	2138				2	100%	1155	1	50%	100
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	19%	643									
APP DENIED							1	5%	73									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	17%	315	1	5%	227							1	50%	315
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	582	18	90%	2570									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	5%	36	,								
APP DENIED							1	5%	96	i								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	737	26	84%	4382	. 1	100%	6 165	5 1	100%	2150	1	33%	170
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	3%	168									
APP DENIED							2	6%	400							2	67%	400
APP WITHDRAWN							2	6%	217	,								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5	63%	554				1	100%	1175	i		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	13%	180									
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	13%	180									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	13%	210									

					Loans o	n 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	S									
			Home Pur	chase Loai	18		_						_					
		A	IS & VA		nventio			financir C			Loans D		fo	or 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fan from co	nily Dw olumns . & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	r %	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	270	12	100%	1926	i						1	1009	6 245
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	50%	523									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED													1	100%	6 36	5		
APP DENIED							3	38%	586									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	392												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	13%	260									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	250	7	88%	961				1	100%	6 6.	5		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	13%	370									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							14	78%	2007				3	100%	6 70	)		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	6%	183									
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							2	11%	345							1	1009	6 200
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	6%	100									

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	3									
		j	Home Pur	rchase Loai	ns		_											
		Α	IS & VA		nventio B			financir C			Loans D		fo	r 5 or n familie E	es	Fan from co	nily Dw olumns & E	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	50%	594	25	86%	2940	1			4	100%	165	3		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	50%	720		3%										
APP DENIED							2	7%										
APP WITHDRAWN							1	3%	77	'								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	411	19	83%	2276	I								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	4%	269	1								
APP DENIED							1	4%	310	1								
APP WITHDRAWN							2	9%	192									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							33	97%	4924							2	100	% 375
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	3%	153									
APP DENIED				1	100%	400												
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9	90%	1286	i								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	10%	380	1								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loa	ns		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RI	IS & VA	Co	onventio	onal	Re	financi	ngs	Home	Impro	ovement	fo	s on Dv r 5 or n familie		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
		A			В			C	•		D			E			& E	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	459	22	92%	3382	2			5	100%	4231	1	100%	260
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	4%	5 30	)								

303

FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS



#### Eastern Bank

Page 7-1 Eastern Bank

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings										
		Н	Iome Pur	chase Loar	ns													
	FHA, F	SA/RHS A	S & VA	Co	onventior B	nal	Re	efinancin C	gs	Home Im	provem D	ent Loans		s on Dwo r 5 or mo families E	ore	Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwel	lings
	Number	%	\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number		\$000's
MSA TOTAL																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	50%	224	46	90%	16796	141	82%	25893	6	30%	1937	29	100%	46250	11	61%	2070
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	2%	165	15	9%	2154							2	11%	420
APP DENIED				2	4%	808	14	8%	1654	14	70%	388				4	22%	698
APP WITHDRAWN	1	50%	202	2	4%	380	3	2%	485							1	6%	100
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	40									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	459												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	420	1	100%	107				1	100%	1600			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings												_								
			Home Pur	chase Loan	S		_														
	FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional							. c					. 1	fo	r 5 or ı		Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Family Dwellings from columns A, B, C, E				
	FHA, FS	j	Refinar	_		Home Ir	•	ment Loans	3	famili	es	from colu		A, B, C, D							
		Α			В			C				D			Е			& E			
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$00	00's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.01																					
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	500	0 1	100	)%	179											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																					
APP DENIED																					
APP WITHDRAWN																					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																					
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.02																					
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100	)%	188											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																					
APP DENIED																					
APP WITHDRAWN																					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																					
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01																					
LOAN ORIGINATED																					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																					
APP DENIED							1	100	)%	250	1	100	% 20								
APP WITHDRAWN																					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																					
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.01																					
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50	)%	119											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																					
APP DENIED							1	50	)%	80											
APP WITHDRAWN																					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																					

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings												_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	S & VA	Co	Conventional B			efinanci C	ngs	Home Im	proven D	nent Loans	fo	s on Dor 5 or 1 famili E		Fam	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	145	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED													1	1009	% 35	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED													1	1009	% 213	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																•		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	1009	6 90	5 3	100%	35	6			1	1009	% 257	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family I	Dwelli	ngs											
			Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_							-						
	FHA, FS	SA/RH <u>A</u> %			Conventional B Number % \$000's N				ncings	s 000's	Home In	D	nent Loans	Loans on Dwellings for 5 or more s families E  Number % \$000's			Far from c	Non Occupant Loans I Family Dwellings from columns A, B, C. & E Number % \$000		
	Number	%0	\$000 S	Number	%0	\$000 S	Number	%	\$(	000 S	Number	%0	\$000 S	Number	%0	\$000 S	Numbe	70	\$000 S	_
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01																				
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	10	0%	262							1	1009	% 26	52
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																				
APP DENIED											1	1009	6 25							
APP WITHDRAWN																				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																				
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0105.00																				
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	10	0%	181										
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																				_
APP DENIED																				
APP WITHDRAWN																				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																				
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.00																				
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100	% 614	4 3	10	0%	831				7	100	% 690	)9			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						, ,			- / -	00.2						, ,				-
APP DENIED																				
APP WITHDRAWN																				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																				
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.00																				
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100	% 54	8 1	10	0%	660				2	100	% 171	15			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																				
APP DENIED																				
APP WITHDRAWN																				
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																				

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings												_					
		Н	ome Pur	chase Loan	S		_						=					
	FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional A B						Re	efinanc C	eings	Home Im	nprover D	nent Loans	E			Fami	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D	
	Number % \$000's Number % \$000's N						Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	& E %	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	1009	% 11	195								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	ó 450	0						2	1009	6 136	2		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							~									_		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	100%	% 4	195								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								1007		.,,,								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	1009	% 3	350								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings												-					
			Home Pur	chase Loai	ns		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co	Conventional B			efinanci C		Home Im	proven D	nent Loans	fo	s on Do or 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fan	ily Dwel	oans 1-4 lings B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							1	100%		44						1	100%	44
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	20070	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED													1	1009	% 15	55		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	ó 19.	5											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	100%	, 4	120						1	100%	240
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings																		
	Home Purchase Loans																		
															vellings	Non Occ			
														r 5 or n			ly Dwe		
	FHA, FS	Co	]	Refinar	_		Home Imp		nent Loans		familie	es	from colu		, B, C, D				
		Α			В			C				D			Е			& E	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	- %	\$00	0's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED														1	100%	6 800	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED														-			•		
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100	)%	200									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.00																			
WASSIT OLK COUNT 1/0400.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	5 70	0 1	100	)%	101									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	6 29	2												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	0 29	2												
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

						s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	S										
		]	Home Pur	chase Loans	S		_												
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A		Cor	iventio B		Re	efinanci C	Ü	Hon		D	nt Loans	fo	s on Dy r 5 or r familio E	es	Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwel umns A & E	lings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Nun	nber	% :	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	5 20	50							1	100%	260
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	, í	30									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED							1	100%	5 18	80							1	100%	180
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	, :	50									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50%	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	75									
APP DENIED											1 1	00%	100						
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	(S									
		Ho	me Pur	chase Loar			_		,-				_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RHS &	& VA	Co	onventio B	onal	R	efinanc C	ings	Home I	mprove: D	ment Loans	fo	s on D or 5 or famili E		Fam	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 dlings a, B, C, D
	Number	A % \$	5000's	Number	<u>Б</u>	\$000's	Number	<u> </u>	\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number	E	\$000's	Number	<u>же</u> %	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.00																		,
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	80%	6 5	23								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	209	6 2	.60								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	1009	6	80			2	100	% 74	40		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	1009	6 28	5 2	1009	6 3	61						2	100%	361
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMI LETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	6 30	8											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLUSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	s									
	Home Purchase Loans							.,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,					•					
	FHA, FS	FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventional  A B  Number % \$000's Number %						efinanci C	ings	Home In	nproven D	nent Loans	fo	s on Do or 5 or 1 famili E		Non Occ Fam from col	ly Dwe	llings
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	49	1						1	100%	281
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25%	150	)								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7	88%	1033	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	13%	160	)								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	50%	573	3						1	50%	185
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	50%	342	2						1	50%	185
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	329	)			1	1009	% 147	8		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

						on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pur	chase Loar	IS		=											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A		Со	nventio B		R	efinanci C	•		D	nent Loans	fo	or 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fam	ily Dwe	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	14	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	100%	358										1	100%	358
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLUSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	5 515	1	100%	10	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										1	100%	5 25						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	408							1	1009	6 101	5		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	50%	450	)											
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	950	1	50%	100	0 1	100%	1750						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50%	20	8								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	gs					_					
		H	Iome Pur	chase Loan	S		_							=					
															on Dy 5 or 1	wellings	Non Occ	upant I ly Dwe	
	FHA, FS	A/DUG	C & V/A	Co	nventio	mal	D.	efinanc	inac	ц	omo Imr	rovem	ent Loans		famili		from col		
	гпа, го		3 & VA	Co.	В	niai	K	C	ings	п	ome mi	D D	ient Loans	•	rannin E	es	Holli con	лин <i>в Р</i> & Е	., в, с, р
	Number	A %	\$000's	Number	<u>Б</u> %	\$000's	Number	<u> </u>	\$000's	. Nı	umber	<u>Б</u>	\$000's	Number	<u>Е</u> %	\$000's	Number	% %	\$000's
	rumber	70	φοσσι	rumoer	70	φοσσι	rumoer	70	φοσοι	111	umoer	70	ψ0003	rvanioei	70	ψ000 5	rumoer	70	φ000 5
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	5 790	0												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	6	275									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							•	507		_,,									
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN							1	509	6	275									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED								1000	,	410									
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED							1	1009	⁄o ·	419									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
TIEES CEOSED I OK INCOMI ELITERESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	6 420	0				1	100%	47						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

					Loans	on 1-to-4	4 Family D	welling	s				_					
		Н	lome Pui	chase Loa	ns		_						-					
	FHA, FS	A			onventio B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	fe	or 5 or famili E	es	Fam from col	ily Dwe lumns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	5 10	00						1	100%	5 100
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0806.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	100%	5 19	13								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	100%	202	2														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0813.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				1	100%	ó 116	5 1	100%	20	00 1	100%	6 31						
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family Dy	welling	s				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A		Co	nventio B	onal	Re	efinanci C		Home Im	iproven D	nent Loans	fe	ns on D or 5 or famili E	ies	Fami	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	11:	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMI LETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										1	100%	6 25						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	1009	6 240	)											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	1009	6 13:	5			1	100%	6 36						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

						s on 1-to-	4 Family Dy	welling	s				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	S		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Cor	nventi B	onal	Re	efinanci C	ings	Home I	mprove D	ment Loans	fo	s on Dor 1 or 5 or 1 famili E			ly Dwe	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	<u>Б</u>	\$000's	Number	<u>~</u>	\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number	<u>Е</u> %	\$000's	Number	% %	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.00	rumber	70	ψ0003	Tumber	70	ψ0003	Tumber	70	ψ0003	rumoci	70	ψ0003	Tumber	70	ψ0003	rumber	70	ф000 з
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	100%	5 4	195						1	100%	68
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	5 1	.15								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50%		.10								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED													1	1009	6 115	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	100%	5 2	.95								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family Dy	welling	S					_					
		Hon	ne Purc	hase Loans	S		<u></u>												
																wellings	Non Occ		
															5 or 1			ly Dwe	
	FHA, FS	SA/RHS &	. VA	Cor	nventi	onal	Re	efinanc	ings	Hon	ne Impr		nt Loans		famili	es	from col		, B, C, D
		A			В			C				D			Е			& E	
	Number	% \$0	000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Nun	nber	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	, D	100									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	ó 4	488									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	ó (	300									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED											1	100%	25						
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
NA GARRIOL W. GOADATA (100																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	ń ź	222									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							•	100/											
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

						on 1-to-	4 Family Dy	wellings	S									
			Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Со	nventio B	nal	Re	efinanci C	ngs	Home Im	proven D	nent Loans	fo	s on D or 5 or a famili E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 llings ., B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	245	5											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMI LETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	10	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED													1	100	% 55	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	100%	5	0								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	3									
			Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		-											
	FHA, FS	Α	IS & VA		nventic B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	fe	or 5 or 1 famili E	es	Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwell umns A, & E	lings B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS													1	1009	6 70	0		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.02																		_
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	6 457	2	100%	248	3 1	100%	36				1	100%	140
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	6 264	1	100%	200	1	100%	6 40						
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	202	2								

					Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	)welling	rs.									
			Home Pur	chase Loa		.5 011 1 10	_	, ,, 0111112	,0				-					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A %	IS & VA	Co	onventi B %	onal \$000's		Refinanc C %	ings \$000's	Home In	D	nent Loans	f	or 5 or famil E	ies	Non Occ Fami from col	ily Dwell umns A, & E	ings
	Number	/0	\$000 S	TVUIIIOCI	70	\$000 s	Number	/0	\$000 s	Tullibei	/0	φ000 s	Number	/0	ф000 з	Number	/0	ф000 s
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				1	1009	% 25	2			1	100%	% 15						
APP WITHDRAWN										1	1009	0 13						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	1009	6 1	26								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							1	1009	<i>I</i> .	74								
APP WITHDRAWN							1	100%	0	/4								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	509		35						1	100%	235
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				1	100	% 14	0	50%	0	60								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100	,0 14												

Home Purchase Loans				1									
		_											
FHA, FSA/RHS & VA Conventio A B			efinanci C		Home Imp	D		fo	or 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fam from col	ily Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
Number % \$000's Number %	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.00													
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED			1000									400	***
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS		1	100%	116	)						1	100%	116
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.00													
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED		1	100%	170	)								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS													
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.02													
LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	6 525	1	100%	141	l								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN													
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01													
LOAN ORIGINATED		2	100%	590	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED			20070	370									
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS													

						on 1-to-4	4 Family D	wellings	S									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Со	nventic B	onal	Re	efinanci C		Home Im	proven D	nent Loans	fo	s on D or 5 or famili E	ies	Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	100%	62	6								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	472	2 1	100%	21	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	180	)											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	45	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										1	100%	ó 15						
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
TILLO CLOSED I ON INCOMI LETENESS																		

						s on 1-to-	4 Family Dy	welling	S				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	s		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Con	nventi	onal	Re	efinanc	ings	Home I	mprove D	ment Loan	fo	s on D r 5 or r famili E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numbe		\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	ó	53								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	ó :	267								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	ó :	200						1	100%	6 200
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	ó	187								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

						s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	s				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		=											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	S & VA	Со	nventi B	onal	Re	efinanci C	ings	Home In	nprover D	nent Loans	fo	s on Do or 5 or 1 famili E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	5 23	38								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	5 18	32			1	1009	% 22	6		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	5 12	28								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	5 37	75								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLUSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	s									
		I	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_											
	FHA, F	A			onventio B			efinanc			D	nent Loans	fo	r 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fam from col	ily Dwe umns A & E	a, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1604.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	5 12	20								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	5 20	62								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	224	1	100%	6 21:	5 1	50%	5 22	26			2	1009	% 1500	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	50%	5 12	20								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	6 23:	5 6	75%	8.5	52			1	1009	% 30	0		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	13%		82								
APP DENIED							1	13%	5 8	80 1	100%	6 40						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family I	Owellir	ıgs										
		ŀ	Iome Pur	chase Loan	S		_												
	FHA, FS	A			nventio B			Refinan C				D	nent Loans	fo	r 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwel umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$00	00's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100	9%	255									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	546	5 12	100	9%	1457	1	100%	ó 15						
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	165	1 1	20 20	1%	198 25 110	1	100%	ó 8				1	100%	73
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	100%	154	6	86 14		925 68	1	100%	6 10						

						on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	S				-					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	S		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co	nventio B	nal	Re	efinanci C	ngs	Home Im	proven D	nent Loans	fo	ns on D or 5 or famil E		Fami	ly Dwe	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	276	i											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	67%	46	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	33%	31:	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	100%	60	0								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	132	3	100%	39:	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	S									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loans	S		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A %		Cor	oventic	onal \$000's	Ro	efinanci C %	9000's	Home Im	provem D %	nent Loans	fo	s on Dy r 5 or r familio E %		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 Illings L, B, C, D
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	4.	2								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	50% 50%										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							2 1	67% 33%										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	6 142	2 1	50% 50%	_		50%		1	100%	6 30	0		
· ·																		



#### Fleet National Bank

Fleet National Bank Page 8-1

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	1									
		Н	Iome Pur	chase Loai	ns													
	FHA, F	A			onventio B			efinancii C			D	ent Loans	for	famili E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe imns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MSA TOTAL																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	20	50%	5841	482	66%	102186	1979	63%	307030	279	57%	20828				176	57%	32033
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1	3%	237	40	5%	9615	261	8%	33124	44	9%	3319				22	7%	2421
APP DENIED	13	33%	4598	135	18%	30512	772	24%	143150	159	32%	12383				86	28%	17670
APP WITHDRAWN	6	15%	1625	70	10%	16035	131	4%	23608	11	2%	724				21	7%	4857
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				5	1%	1213	15	0%	3052							2	1%	375
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	194	4	40%	1002	2	67%	78						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1	33%	20						
APP DENIED							5	50%	969									
APP WITHDRAWN							1	10%	226									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	728	6	75%	936							1	100%	300
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	13%	315	1	100%	8						
APP WITHDRAWN							1	13%	106									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7	64%	1116	2	100%	35				1	100%	218
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	9%	30									
APP DENIED							3	27%	533									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loar	ns on 1-to-	4 Family I	Owelling	gs					_					
		Н	Iome Pui	rchase Loai	ıs		_												
														Loans	on Du	vellings	Non Oc	cupant I	Loans 1-4
															5 or n	_		ily Dwe	
	FHA, FS	SA/RHS	& VA	Co	nventio	onal	I	Refinanc	ings	Н	Iome Im	proven	nent Loans		familie			-	B, C, D &
	,	A			В			C	U			D			E			E	, ,
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	N	umber	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	277	5	56%	74	49	1	100%	50						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED							3	33%		33									
APP WITHDRAWN							1	11%	15	50									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	202	. 8	50%	103	30							1	100%	200
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5	31%	66	66									
APP DENIED							2	13%	20	00									
APP WITHDRAWN							1	6%	, ,	92									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	261	. 8	80%	89	95							2	67%	164
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	10%	, 4	47									
APP DENIED							1	10%	50	00							1	33%	500
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	224	7	70%	114	47									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	10%											
APP DENIED				1	33%	250	2	20%	28	80									
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
		]	Home Pu	rchase Loa	18		-						<del></del>					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A			onventio B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for	r 5 or r familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe imns A, E	, B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				8	62%	1898	21	53%	2068							1	25%	240
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	8%	395	2	5%										
APP DENIED				2	15%		-	40%		2	100%	ó 30	6			3	75%	340
APP WITHDRAWN	1	100%	257	2	15%	350	1	3%	156									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	226	6	60%	800							1	50%	172
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	67%	430	2	20%	330							1	50%	100
APP DENIED							1	10%	145									
APP WITHDRAWN							1	10%	50									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	145	2	40%	406									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	33%	160												
APP DENIED							3	60%	341	1	100%	5 2:	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	33%	250												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	60%	418									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	100%	25	2	40%	360							2	100%	225
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	4 Family D	wellings	s					_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ns		=							<del>-</del>					
		Α	IS & VA		onventio B			efinanci C				D	ent Loans	for	familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dw imns A E	t Loans 1-4 vellings A, B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Nu	mber	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.01																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	220	4	50%	52	28	1	50%	25	j			2	679	% 298
APP DENIED							2	25%		-	1	50%	16	5					
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							2	25%	17	/5							1	339	% 95
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	86%	1070	7	64%									4	679	
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	9%	7								1	179	
APP DENIED				1	14%	320	3	27%	70	)2	1	100%	35	5			1	179	% 320
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.01																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	25	56									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED											1	100%	8	3					
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	44%	93	36							1	259	% 273
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	11%		11	1	50%							
APP DENIED							3	33%			1	50%	46	i			3	759	% 761
APP WITHDRAWN							1	11%	7	74									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

					Loar	ns on 1-to-4	4 Family D	welling	S				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS		S & VA	Co	nventio B	onal	R	efinanc C	ings	Home Ir	nprovei D	ment Loans	for	s on Dy r 5 or r familio E		Fam	ily Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings , B, C, D &
	Number	A %	\$10002	Number	<u>в</u> %	\$000's	Number	<u> </u>	\$000's	Number	<u> </u>	\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number	<u>Е</u> %	\$000's
	Nullibel	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Number	70	\$000 S	Nullibel	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	228	12	71%	2783	1	100%	ó 2	2			1	50%	182
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	12%	184									
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							2	12%	483							1	50%	163
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	6%	323									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	813	11	65%	1387							2	40%	267
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	12%	360							1	20%	190
APP DENIED							4	24%	576	1	100%	ó 20	)			2	40%	376
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	651									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	25%	62									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0103.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	100%	250									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans																	
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						=					
		Α	IS & VA		onventi B			efinanc C			D	nent Loans	for	r 5 or n familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe mns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				3	100%	733		78%		1	50% 50%					1	50%	91
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	11% 11%								1	50%	240
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	33%	260	)								
APP DENIED							4	67%	525	i .						2	100%	310
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0105.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	78:	1 8	73%	1643							1	50%	150
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							1	9% 9%								1	50%	148
APP WITHDRAWN							1	9% 9%								1	30%	148
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				4	100%	660	5 5	83%	2110							3	75%	494
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	17%	207	,						1	25%	207
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	1 / 70	201							1	2370	207

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans																	
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		-						="					
	FHA, F	SA/RH A	S & VA	Co	onventio B	onal	Re	efinanci C	ings	Home In	nproven D	nent Loans	for	on Dv 5 or n familie E		Fam	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 llings B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							17	77%	4041	2	100%	380				2	100%	577
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	5%	117									
APP DENIED							3	14%	330									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	1400	1	5%	170									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	50%	920	34	76%	5794	2	100%	705				5	71%	775
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	2%	150									
APP DENIED				1	25%	200	7	16%	1971							2	29%	675
APP WITHDRAWN				1	25%	216	3	7%	712									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	510	13	76%	3979							1	33%	209
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	12%	860	1	33%	40				1	33%	40
APP DENIED							2	12%	664	2	67%	85				1	33%	10
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				9	82%	1264	13	81%	2235	4	67%	138				5	100%	890
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED	1	50%	279	)			2	13%	230	2	33%	315						
APP WITHDRAWN	1	50%	152	2 2	18%	200	1	6%	32									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s				_					
	-		Home Pu	rchase Loar	ıs		=						_					
	FHA, FS	Α			onventio B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for f	5 or n familie E	s	Fami from colu	ily Dwe ımns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				4	67%	952	21 4	70% 13%			33% 33%					2	67%	263
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				2	33%	361	3 2	10% 7%			33%	50				1	33%	178
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	100%	546	5	63% 13%										
APP DENIED							1	13%								1	100%	95
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	13%	63									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	500	1	33%	125	2	100%	398						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							2.	67%	550									
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS								0770	330									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	25%	335	11	85% 8%			50%	250				1	50% 50%	
APP DENIED				2	50%	490		8%			50%					1	3070	. 170
APP WITHDRAWN				1	25%	508												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loar	is on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	gs				_					
		Н	ome Pur	rchase Loan	IS		_											
	FHA, FS	A		Co	nventio	onal \$000's	R	efinanc C %	ings \$000's	Home In	D	ement Loans	for	on Dw 5 or n familie E %	es	Fam	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings B, C, D &
			,						,									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	57%	42	1						1	100%	26
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	29%	15	3								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	14%	230	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	86%	1682	9	75%	1312	2						3	75%	450
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	8%	689	)								
APP DENIED				1	14%	150	2	17%	132	2						1	25%	50
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	754	. 17	68%	3448	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	8%	34	7								
APP DENIED							2	8%										
APP WITHDRAWN							4	16%	1279	7								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	70	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loar	ns on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loan	IS		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co	nventio B	onal	R	efinanc C	ings	Home Ir	mprover D	nent Loans	for	on Dv 5 or n familie E		Fam	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 llings B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	50%	206	20	77%	2948	1	100%	5 10	1			1	100%	124
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	8%	235									
APP DENIED							3	12%	833									
APP WITHDRAWN				2	50%	393												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	4%	180									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	75%	581	8	80%	1567	2	100%	125						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	25%	336												
APP DENIED							2	20%	30									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6	75%	1215	1	100%	235						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	13%										
APP WITHDRAWN							1	13%	125									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9	82%	1351									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	18%	573									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

		Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans																
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ns		=						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A			onventio B		R		D	nent Loans	for	familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe	B, C, D &		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				6	60%	1591	4	50%	613	3 2	67%	67	7					
APP DENIED				1	10%	410		50%	996	5 1	33%	5 75	5			2	100%	386
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				3	30%	436												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	50%	333	9	82%	2247		54%	-		100%	5 10	)			1	50%	190
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	100/	000	1	8%	100							1	500/	100
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	1	50%	249	2	18%	800	5	38%	958	3						1	50%	100
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	1	30%	245	<del>)</del>														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0503.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	67%	209	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	33%	170	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0504.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8	67%	1008	3 1	100%	5 25	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	8%	30									
APP DENIED							3	25%	586	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans																		
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		=							_					
	FHA, F	SA/RH A	S & VA	Co	onventic B	onal	R	efinanc C	ings	Home		ovem D	ent Loans	fo	s on Do r 5 or i famili E		Fam	ily Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings , B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numb	er (	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	50%	45	55									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25%		8									
APP DENIED							1	25%	30	00									
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0506.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	379	7	78%	1547	2	67%	40	)9	2 1	00%	265	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					110/	201		222/	20	~								1000	201
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				1	11% 11%			33%	32	25							1	100%	281
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	11%	383													
TILES CEOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED	2	100%	825	5			6	40%			2	67%	40	)			1	50%	249
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							6	13% 40%			1	33%	15						
APP WITHDRAWN							1	40% 7%			1	33%	13	)			1	50%	345
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							•	7 70	3-									3070	3-3
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	540	4	44%	88	36									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	11%		50							1	50%	
APP DENIED	1	100%	530	)			4	44%	74	10	1 1	00%	60	)			1	50%	60
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	3									
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ns		-						_					
	FHA, FS	Α			onventic B			efinancii C			D	ment Loans	for	5 or r famili E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe imns A, E	, B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	219	8 2	47% 12%	868 182		50%	6 140						
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							6 1	35% 6%	725 127		50%	6 130				1	100%	75
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	348		75%	1497									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				2	67%	437	3	6% 19%	50 578		100%	6 160						
APP WITHDRAWN				2	07%	437	3	19%	3/0									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	50%	350	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								<b>*</b> 0										
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							2	50%	342	. 1	100%	6 90						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	85	6	46%	1025		33%							
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	31%	318		33%					1	100%	5 10
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							2	15%	576	1	33%	6 30						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							11	8%	140									
TEED CHOOLD FOR INCOME ELFENEDS							1	070	170									

		Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings Home Purchase Loans																
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ns		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A			onventio B			efinanc C			D	nent Loans	for	5 or n familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwo ımns A, E	, B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	405	7	64%	1338	1	100%	75				2	100%	284
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	18%										
APP DENIED							2	18%										
APP WITHDRAWN							_											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	50%	599	14	78%	2462	. 1	50%	. 11						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	17%			11%										
APP DENIED				2	33%	562	2	11%	320	1	50%	100	1			1	100%	100
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	57%	980	23	77%	3323	3	60%	140	1			1	100%	192
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	14%	290	4	13%	511									
APP DENIED				1	14%	218	3	10%	633	1	20%	15						
APP WITHDRAWN				1	14%	73				1	20%	10						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							12	71%	1663	1	33%	200				1	25%	165
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	12%	304									
APP DENIED							3	18%	789	2	67%	240				3	75%	544
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	18		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A			onventio B		R	efinanci C			Ĺ		fo	r 5 or r familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numbe	er %	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				5	71%	802	8	62%	135	2						1	50%	313
APP DENIED							4	31%	73							1	50%	172
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	29%	157	1	8%	6	-1								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0607.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	67%	524												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				2	220/	176												
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	33%	176												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	704	11	73%	134	2	1 3:	3% 1	0			1	100%	75
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	200/	22	0	2	70/ 24	^					
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							3	20% 7%	32		2 6	7% 21	0					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	7 /0										
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6	75%	59	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					100					•								10-
APP DENIED				1	100%	130	2	25%	43	0						1	100%	130
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
LIFES CEOSED LOW INCOMILETENESS																		

					Loar	ns on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	gs				_					
		]	Home Pu	rchase Loan	IS													
													T	D	112	N O.	T	1 4
														on Dv 5 or n	vellings		cupant L ily Dwe	Loans 1-4
	FHA, FS	SA/RH	S & VA	Co	nventio	onal	R	efinanc	ings	Home I	mprove	nent Loans		familie				B, C, D &
	11111,11	A	5 62 171	Co	В	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,		С	11160	Trome 1	D	nem Louis		Е	23	mom com	E	В, С, В С
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	50%	852	6	75%	772	. 2	679	6 225	i					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				2	33%	550	2	25%	208	1	339	6 75	i			1	100%	250
APP WITHDRAWN	1	100%	434	1	17%	278												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9	45%	2229	) 1	1009	6 100				1	20%	166
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	50%	323	11	55%	2509	)						3	60%	829
APP WITHDRAWN				1	50%	252										1	20%	252
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	71%	1380	26	87%	5186	j						3	75%	765
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	3%	90	) 1	1009	6 40						
APP DENIED				1	14%	300	2	7%	210	)						1	25%	300
APP WITHDRAWN				1	14%	220	1	3%	295	í								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0704.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										1	1009	6 10						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	S & VA	Co	onventio B	onal	Re	efinanci C	ings	Home I	mproven D	nent Loans	for	on Dy r 5 or n familie E		Fam	ily Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings , B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	404	20	67%	3733							1	50%	6 780
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	33%	550	4	13%	464	. 1	20%	20	)			1	50%	6 550
APP DENIED							3	10%	702	. 4	80%	175	i					
APP WITHDRAWN				1	33%	197	3	10%	541									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							12	71%	2060	)						1	100%	6 42
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	18%	258									
APP DENIED							1	6%	60									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	450	1	6%										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	480	12	71%	2936	; 3	100%	130	)			3	100%	6 1079
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							3	18%	748	}								
APP WITHDRAWN							2	12%	441									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	44%	832	9	82%	1116	i						2	100%	6 482
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				3	33%	1001	1	9%	412									
APP DENIED				1	11%	895	1	9%	200	) 2	100%	105	i					
APP WITHDRAWN				1	11%	98												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	s				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıs		<u>-</u>						<del>_</del>					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A			onvention B		R	efinanci C			D	ment Loan	fo	s on Do or 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numbe	r %	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	1619	9	56%	2260	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	13%	42:									
APP DENIED							4	25%	86		1 100	% 18	0			1	100%	250
APP WITHDRAWN							1	6%	30	6								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	276	5	56%	62	1	1 50	% 6	9			2	100%	362
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	22%	408		1 50	% 2	0					
APP WITHDRAWN				1	50%	241	1	11%	250	-								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	11%	8	8								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				15	100%	2056	3	100%	1014	4 :	2 100	% 8	0					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	50%	413	2	67%	242	2	1 50	% 1	0					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED											1 50	% 20	0					
APP DENIED				2	50%	200	1	33%	180	0								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S				_					
		]	Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns													
	FHA, F	SA/RH A			onventio B		R	efinanci C			D		fo	r 5 or r familio E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe imns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numbe	er %	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	315	5 1	100%	379	3	43%	42	.0	1 33	% 5	0			1	100%	95
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	14%	14		1 33							
APP DENIED							2	29%		-	1 33	% 15	0					
APP WITHDRAWN							1	14%	7	5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0804.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	481										2	100%	256
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	71%	597	8	80%	92	2						1	100%	180
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	14%	147												
APP DENIED				1	14%	304	2	20%	39	8								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0806.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	100%	29	1								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loai	ns on 1-to-	-4 Family l	Owelling	gs									
			Home Pu	ırchase Loai	ns		_						=					
													_	_				
														on Dv 5 or n	vellings		cupant ily Dwe	Loans 1-4
	FHA, FS	SΔ/RH	15 & V A	Co	onventio	nnal	1	Refinanc	inge	Home I	mnrovei	nent Loans		familie				B, C, D &
	11171, 11.	A	15 66 171	Co	В	Jilai		C	iligs	Home n	D	nent Loans		Е	,,,	mom com	E	, Б, С, Б сс
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	50%	294	1 1	50%	<u>5</u> 28				1	50%	151
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								30%	) 292	1	30%	0 28				1	30%	131
APP DENIED							2	50%	685	. 1	50%	5 75				1	50%	279
APP WITHDRAWN								3070	00.	, 1	307	, ,,					3070	21)
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							8	89%	1257	7 3	60%	5 240				1	33%	115
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1	20%	5 100						
APP DENIED				2	100%	21:	2 1	11%	150	) 1	20%	6 164				2	67%	314
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	86%	67:	2 5	63%	405									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				0	0070	07.	1	13%										
APP DENIED							2											
APP WITHDRAWN				1	14%	4	3											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0812.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	35	6 4	100%	423	3 2	100%	5 110						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					20070			2007										
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	S				_					
		F	Iome Pu	rchase Loai	ıs		-											
	FHA, F	A			nventio B			efinanci C			D	ment Loans	for	r 5 or 1 famili E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe mns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0813.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED	1	100%	237	1	33%	460	3 2	50% 33%	615 209		100%	6 228	3			1	100%	209
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				2	67%	213	1	17%	13									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							11 1	52% 5%	1206 75		50%	6 10	)			2	67%	270
APP DENIED							7	33%	985		50%	6 10	)					
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							2	10%	512							1	33%	112
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00																		
V O AVY ODVODA A TEND					1000/	151	0	5004	10.5								1000	171
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				I	100%	171	8	73% 9%	1065 29		33%	6 75	5			I	100%	171
APP DENIED							2		493									
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5	56%	762		100%	6 150	)			1	33%	202
APP DENIED				1	33%	127	2	22%	549		100%	0 130	,					
APP WITHDRAWN				2	67%	721	2	22%	407							2	67%	579
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	s				_					
		ŀ	Iome Pu	rchase Loai	ns		_											
	FHA, F	A			onventio B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for	r 5 or n familie E	es	Fami from colu	ily Dwe mns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				15	71%	1330	8	42%	1675	5						1	33%	360
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	10%			11%		-								
APP DENIED				2	10%		-	42%		-	100%	353	3			1	33%	290
APP WITHDRAWN				2	10%	466	1	5%	119	)						1	33%	285
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	360	)			3	75%	660	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	25%	100	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0820.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	519	8	53%	1286	5 3	100%	190	)			4	67%	718
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	7%	224	4						1	17%	224
APP DENIED							6	40%	1330	)						1	17%	300
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0821.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	57%	533	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	14%										
APP DENIED							2	29%	425	5 2	100%	5 152	2					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loai	ns on 1-to-	-4 Family D	welling	S				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loar	IS		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co	nventio B		R	efinanci C		Home In	nprovem D	ent Loans	for	on Dv 5 or n familie E	es	Fami	ily Dwe	oans 1-4 llings B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9	43%	1598	3	43%	335				2	100%	593
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	14%			14%	104						
APP DENIED							9	43%	2104	3	43%	375						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0902.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	67%	354									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	33%	773									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	71%	88	8 6	46%	824							1	33%	104
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				2	29%	50	1 7	54%	1631	1	100%	75				2	67%	400
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	40	4 7	58%	1025	2	100%	40				1	50%	234
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	25%	469									
APP DENIED							2	17%	335									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	33%	38	7									1	50%	387
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	S				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ns				_									
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A			onventio B			efinanci C			D	ment Loans	for	r 5 or r famili E	es	Fan from col	nily Dwe umns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				6	75%	1443	6	75%	993									
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				2	25%	100	2	25%	250									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	86%	928		75%	2277		100	% 22	2			6	100%	1185
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				1	14%	240	1 4	5% 20%	83 653									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	493	10	77%	1515	3			ō			1	100%	256
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										2	299							
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	8% 8%	50 460		299	% 80	)					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	8%	183									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00							•	0,70	100									
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	291	. 4	80%	628		38%	2142		709	% 572	2			1	33%	194
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5	19%	330									
APP DENIED					205:	200	9	35%	1774		309	% 550				1	33%	
APP WITHDRAWN				1	20%	204	2	8%	570							1	33%	300
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loar	ns on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S				_					
			Home Pur	rchase Loai	ıs		-											
	FHA, FS	A			nventio B			efinanci C			D	ment Loans	for	r 5 or r familio E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe ımns A, E	, B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%		9	56%	121	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	50%	428												
APP DENIED	2	100%	882				6	38%								1	100%	388
APP WITHDRAWN							1	6%	28	5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	371	3	38%	27	1								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	50%	400	4	50%	81	8 3	100	% 95	5			1	100%	260
APP WITHDRAWN							1	13%	10	0								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0914.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	280	10	83%	150	7 3	75'	% 134				1	100%	234
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	8%	15	0								
APP DENIED				1	50%	250	1	8%	13:	5 1	25	% 12	2					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	83%	796	10	56%	134	4 3			3					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	11%										
APP DENIED				1	17%	418	5	28%			33'	% 35	i					
APP WITHDRAWN							1	6%	18	6								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

			, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	1 7		ns on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s				_					
	-		Home Pur	chase Loar	18		=											
	FHA, F		IS & VA	Со	nventio	onal	R	efinanc	ings	Home Ir	-	nent Loans	fo	r 5 or r famili		Fan	nily Dw umns A	Loans 1-4 vellings A, B, C, D &
	Number	A %	\$000%	Number	B %	\$000's	Number	<u>C</u>	\$000's	Number	D %	\$000's	Number	E %	\$000%	Number	E %	\$000's
	Nullibei	70	\$000.8	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Number	70	\$000 S	Number	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000.8
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	71%	1143	7	47%	1374	2	100%	354				1	259	% 205
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					, -, ,		2	13%			200,0					1	259	
APP DENIED	2	100%	6 820	2	29%	422	5	33%								2	509	
APP WITHDRAWN							1	7%	200									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	718	14	82%	1715	4	50%	353				1	1009	% 54
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1	13%	113						
APP DENIED				1	33%	290	3	18%	853	3	38%	190						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				7	88%	1683	5	36%	702	1	33%	50						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	7%	120									
APP DENIED	2	100%	6 748	1	13%	306	7	50%	1132	2	67%	85				1	509	% 127
APP WITHDRAWN							1	7%	244							1	509	% 244
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	67%	1103	10	59%	1349	3	100%	98				1	25%	% 372
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	6%	60									
APP DENIED				1	17%	242	4	24%	1131									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	17%	250	2	12%	476							3	759	% 726
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
		Н	Iome Pui	chase Loar	ıs								_					
	FHA, F	A			onventio			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for	f 5 or r familie E	es	Fami from colu	ily Dwo mns A E	, B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	20%	475	10	71%	1674	4	67%	259						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				•	2070	1,70	2	14%	352		17%							
APP DENIED				4	80%	1282	2	14%			17%					1	100%	390
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	40%	1276	17	45%	2789	5	50%	455				4	57%	705
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	7%	121	7	18%	1187									
APP DENIED	1	100%	372	7	47%	1674	10	26%	1989	5	50%	513				3	43%	884
APP WITHDRAWN				1	7%	176	3	8%	641									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	3%	188									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	38%	887	18	60%	3049	3	33%	196	i			2	100%	476
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	13%	286	2	7%	152	1	11%	150	1					
APP DENIED				3	38%	434	10	33%	1898	4	44%	651						
APP WITHDRAWN				1	13%	200				1	11%	75						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	86%	860				3	100%	130						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	14%	418	1	9%	35									
APP DENIED							9	82%	1180							1	100%	197
APP WITHDRAWN							1	9%	33									
EILEC CLOSED EOD INCOMDLETENESS																		

					Loar	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
		]	Home Pu	rchase Loar	ns		-						_					
	FHA, F	SA/RH A	S & VA	Co	onventio B	onal	R	efinanc C		Home Ir	nproven D	ent Loans	for	on Dy r 5 or r familio E		Fam	ily Dw	Loans 1-4 rellings a, B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				7	88%	1551	6	46%	771	3	60%	65				1	509	% 25
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	8%	405	2	40%	143				1	509	
APP DENIED				1	13%	162	6	46%	1059	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	281	. 1	25%	370	15	54%	2417	3	60%	88				3	759	6 541
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	25%	107	4	14%	245	i								
APP DENIED				1	25%	499	8	29%	775	1	20%	150				1	259	6 140
APP WITHDRAWN				1	25%	28	1	4%	336	1	20%	15						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	33%	736	12	55%	1397	1	100%	75				2	1009	6 129
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	14%	654									
APP DENIED				4	67%	679	7	32%	1138									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				9	75%	2388	12	63%	1822	3	75%	167				1	509	% 379
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	16%	236	5								
APP DENIED				1	8%	378	3	16%	571	1	25%	30						
APP WITHDRAWN				2	17%	675												

FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

		1	Homa Pur	chase Loar		ns on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	gs				•					
			Home Ful	Chase Loai	115		-											
	FHA, F	SA/RH	S & V A	Co	onventio	onal	R	efinanc	inge	Home In	nrovem	nent Loans	for	on Dv 5 or n		Fam	ily Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings B, C, D &
	11111, 11	A	5 tt 1/1		В	Jilai	100	С	IIIg.s	Tionic in	D	ient Loans		Е	23	mom con	E	В, С, В С
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	336	5	63%	1276	22	55%	3260	3	50%	295				3	100%	370
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										2	33%	262						
APP DENIED				2	25%	385	16	40%	2636	1	17%	10						
APP WITHDRAWN				1	13%	186	2	5%	284									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				7	54%	1146	20	65%	3113	2	40%	50				1	25%	140
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				5	38%	1524	11	35%	2181	3	60%	156				3	75%	900
APP WITHDRAWN	1	100%	340															
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	8%	190												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	67%	448	25	60%	3580	3	60%	226				1	100%	276
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	7%	136	1	20%	10						
APP DENIED				2	33%	426	14	33%	2561	1	20%	20						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	182	4	100%	493	7	64%	1542	2	50%	150						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED		23070			2 30 70		1	9%	-		25%	10						
APP DENIED							3	27%			25%					1	100%	228
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loar	ns on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pui	rchase Loa	ns								-					
															vellings			Loans 1-4
	FHA, F	SA/RH	S & V A	C	onventio	onal	R	efinanci	inge	Home In	nnroven	nent Loans		5 or n			ily Dw	ellings , B, C, D &
	111/1, 1 /	A	5 60 171		В	Jilai	10	C	ings	Home in	D	iciit Louiis		E	23	nom con	E	, в, с, в с
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	545	21	62%	2820	2	33%	250						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	12%	380	1	17%					1	50%	
APP DENIED	1	100%	199	)			9	26%	1181	3	50%	95				1	50%	6 35
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				12	86%	2751	25	71%	3767	4	100%	215				3	75%	6 714
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	7%	248	2	6%	385									
APP DENIED				1	7%	50	6	17%	1056							1	25%	6 384
APP WITHDRAWN							2	6%	239	1								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							40	74%	6688	5	45%	468				2	67%	6 250
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	4%			,					_		
APP DENIED				2	100%	270	11	20%	2017	5	45%	408				1	33%	6 15
APP WITHDRAWN							1	2%	17	1	9%	15						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	63%	866	17	57%	2010	3	75%	120				3	75%	513
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	3%	40	1								
APP DENIED				3	38%	807	9	30%	1395	1	25%	10				1	25%	6 10
APP WITHDRAWN							2	7%	199									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	3%	198									

	-					ns on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	gs				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loar	ıs		_											
	FHA, F	SA/RH A	S & VA	Co	nventio B	onal	R	efinanc C	ings	Home Ir	nprover D	nent Loans	fo	s on Do r 5 or r famili E		Fan	nily Dw	Loans 1-4 vellings A, B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	40%	797	7 20	53%	2275	4	67%	5 141				1	509	6 180
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	20%		-	13%			17%					1	509	
APP DENIED				•	2070	,,	12	32%			17%					•		
APP WITHDRAWN				2	40%	220		3%			1,,,	, 10						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				_	1070	, 220	, .	570	- 110									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	354	2	29%	641	11	55%	1911	4	67%	408	;					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	29%	485	5 1	5%	100	1	17%	30	)					
APP DENIED							7	35%	1706	1	17%	200						
APP WITHDRAWN				3	43%	461	1	5%	150	1								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				11	65%	2954	13	48%	2873	2	67%	291				2	679	621
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	12%			4%			33%							
APP DENIED				2	12%	828	3 10	37%	2260							1	339	6 140
APP WITHDRAWN				2	12%			11%										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	57%	1289	) 19	70%	2295	5	100%	327	'					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	4%										
APP DENIED				3	43%	510		19%								1	1009	6 120
APP WITHDRAWN							2	7%	435									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							_											

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	18								_					
	FHA, FS	Α			onventio B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for	r 5 or n familie E	es	Fam from colu	nily Dwe umns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	411	10	53%	1506	i								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	33%	294	1	5%	231									
APP DENIED							8	42%	1142	. 1	100%	3	3					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	339	15	71%	2158							1	50%	150
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	10%	145							1	50%	
APP DENIED							1	5%	245	1	100%	20	)					
APP WITHDRAWN							3	14%	642									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	33%	404	13	72%	2414	. 3	75%	186	5			1	100%	322
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	11%	225									
APP DENIED				4	67%	406	3	17%	668	1	25%	75	i					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	25%	309	34	79%	5169	3	43%	126	5			3	60%	583
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	7%	370	1	14%	30	)			2	40%	100
APP DENIED				2	50%	485	3	7%	735	3	43%	292	2					
APP WITHDRAWN				1	25%	385	3	7%	535									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

		Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings																
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ns								_					
	FHA, FS	Α			onventio B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for	5 or r famili E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe umns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							11 4	65% 24%	1647 414		50% 25%					1	100%	321
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				2	100%	564	1	6% 6%	110 249		25%	110	1					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					100%	304	1	070	249									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	44%	1091	19	63%	3036		67%	217				1	100%	216
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED					4.407	1050	2	7%	286		220/	100						
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN				4	44% 11%	1059 337	8	27% 3%	1401 171	1	33%	100						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	1170	337	1	370	1/1									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	689	22	67%	3125	1	100%	240	1					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	9%	424									
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							6	18%	862							2	100%	250
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							2	6%	215									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	86%	1081	11	55%	1677	3	75%	465				1	100%	77
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	15%	307									
APP DENIED							6	30%	1502	1	25%	174						
APP WITHDRAWN				1	14%	242												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ıs		-						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RI A	IS & VA	Co	nventic B	onal	R	efinanc C	ings	Home Ir	mprover D	nent Loans	for	on Dy 5 or n familie E		Fam	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	538	9	75%	1385							1	100%	192
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							3	25%	1092		50%							
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS										1	50%	225	•					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							16	73%	3080							1	50%	170
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	18%	318	1	100%	60	)					
APP DENIED				1	100%	400	1	5%	198									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	5%	200							1	50%	200
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	240	9	69%	1642							2	67%	482
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	15%										
APP DENIED				1	50%	180	1	8%			100%	250	)					
APP WITHDRAWN							1	8%	159							1	33%	159
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	598	5	28%	1164	3	75%	335	i					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	11%										
APP DENIED							8	44%	1610	1	25%	80	)			1	100%	390
APP WITHDRAWN				1	33%	447	2	11%	291									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	6%	74									

					Loar	s on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings					_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						_					
	FHA, FS	A			onventio B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for	r 5 or r familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe ımns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	554	-	74%	3222		67%	325	i			1	50%	30
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	6%	197									
APP DENIED							5	14%	715		33%	455	5			1	50%	455
APP WITHDRAWN	1	100%	193	i			1	3%	190									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	3%	280									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1205.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	213	9	69%	1383	2	100%	5 54	ļ			4	100%	469
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	8%	100									
APP DENIED							3	23%	439									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	501	4	40%	873									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	20%	175									
APP DENIED							3	30%	505									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	33%	284	1	10%	234									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	404	12	86%	2440							3	100%	876
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	14%	185									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	50%	293												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loar	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loai	ns		=						=					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A		Co	onventio B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for	f 5 or n familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe ımns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	100%	1349	33	87%		1	20%	6 100	1					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	11%	335	i								
APP DENIED										2	40%							
APP WITHDRAWN							1	3%	124	2	40%	6 69	1					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	60%	741	25	86%	4084	2	50%	6 255				2	67%	472
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	20%	250	3	10%	339	) 1	259	6 75				1	33%	75
APP DENIED				1	20%	261				1	25%	6 15						
APP WITHDRAWN							1	3%	164									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	25%	250	26	65%	4199	3	60%	6 410	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	50%	477	4	10%	484	ļ								
APP DENIED							8	20%	1313	3 2	40%	6 190	1					
APP WITHDRAWN				1	25%	46	2	5%	208	3								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	288	29	73%	3484	3	75%	6 183				1	50%	67
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	33%	100		8%	473	3						1	50%	
APP DENIED							7	18%	1434	1	259	6 150	1					
APP WITHDRAWN				1	33%	153	1	3%										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loar	ns on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	S									
	-	]	Home Pur	rchase Loa	ns		_						_					
	FHA, F	Α			onventio B			efinanc C			D	nent Loans	for	familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe ımns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	213	32	74%	3132	3	75%	360				1	33%	277
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	9%	689									
APP DENIED	1	100%	179	1	33%	200	) 6	14%	811							2	67%	236
APP WITHDRAWN							1	2%	40	1	25%	100						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	197	7 30	64%	4257	2	67%	9				1	100%	71
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				-		-,	2	4%			33%					-		, , ,
APP DENIED							14	30%										
APP WITHDRAWN				1	50%	237		2%										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				_														
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.03																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	240	2	67%	708	3 16	50%	2243	3	38%	90				1	33%	192
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	6%	299	1								
APP DENIED				1	33%	261	13	41%	2911	5	63%	507				2	67%	722
APP WITHDRAWN							1	3%	275									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.04																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	33%	593	3 10	43%	1802									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	17%	299	9 2	9%	287									
APP DENIED				2	33%	273	8	35%	1744									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	17%	34	1 2	9%	571									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	4%	244									

					Loar	ns on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	S				_					
		]	Home Pur	rchase Loai	ns		_											
													_					
														on Dv 5 or n	vellings		cupant I ily Dwe	Loans 1-4
	FHA, FS	SA/RH	S & VA	Co	nventio	onal	R	efinanc	ings	Home In	nprover	nent Loans		familie			-	B, C, D &
	11111,11	A	σω vii		В	Jimi		С	11150	Tionic in	D	nem Louis	,	Е	7.5	nom con	E	В, С, В С
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01																		
								-										
LOAN ORIGINATED							8	67%	1610									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							3	25%	585									
APP WITHDRAWN							1	25% 8%										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	070	200									
TIBES CHOSED TOK II (COM ELTERCES)																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	276	7	88%	1800	26	63%	3769	3	75%	6 386	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	2%										
APP DENIED				1	13%	200	11	27%	2196	1	25%	6 495	5			1	100%	200
APP WITHDRAWN							2	5%										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	2%	345									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				7	50%	1984	22	61%	3124	2	50%	6 130	)			1	100%	80
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	6%										
APP DENIED				4	29%			33%	2142	2	50%	6 80	)					
APP WITHDRAWN				3	21%	475	í											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	3	100%	469	) 6	67%	995	51	61%	6400	2	33%	6 90	)			3	60%	403
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED		20070		1	11%			6%									2270	
APP DENIED				1	11%	57	23	28%	3869	4	67%	6 280	)			2	40%	240
APP WITHDRAWN				1	11%	217	4	5%	589									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

						ns on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	S				_					
		]	Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_											
	FHA, F	SA/RH A %	S & VA \$000's	Co	onventio	onal \$000's	R	efinanc	ings \$000's	Home In	nproven D %	nent Loans	for	on Dv 5 or n familie E %		Fami	ily Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings B, C, D &
	-		,			,									,			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	2	100%	440	) 3	60%	1040	11	55%	2192	1	100%	5 15	i			1	33%	124
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	15%	268							1	33%	90
APP DENIED				2	40%	384	6	30%	1405							1	33%	188
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	84	. 1	33%	113							1	33%	84
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	33%			33%								1	33%	
APP DENIED				1	33%			33%			100%	5 180				1	33%	
APP WITHDRAWN				-		•				_						-		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	150	11	69%	1415	2	100%	45						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	6%	12									
APP DENIED							4	25%	598									
APP WITHDRAWN				2	67%	456	i											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1604.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	792	1	13%	340									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	13%										
APP DENIED							5	63%	743									
APP WITHDRAWN							1	13%	250									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S				_					
		I	Home Pu	rchase Loar	ıs		-											
	FHA, F	A			nventio B			efinanci C			D	ment Loans	for	r 5 or n familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe ımns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	14%	598	19	51%	3220	2	50%	6 275	j			1	50%	98
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	7%	276		3%										
APP DENIED				8	57%	1200	14	38%			50%	6 25	i			1	50%	190
APP WITHDRAWN				1	7%	442	3	8%	349									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				2	14%	458												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	337	1	50%	328	10	50%	1748	2	100%	6 225	5			1	100%	275
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	50%	369	2	10%	527									
APP DENIED							7	35%	1187									
APP WITHDRAWN							1	5%	230									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	50%	347	14	48%	2121	3	50%	6 165	i					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	33%	380	4	14%	688									
APP DENIED				1	17%	300	9	31%	1760	3	50%	6 77	1					
APP WITHDRAWN							2	7%	526									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	780	10	83%	1906	2	100%	6 160	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	17%	355									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pui	chase Loa	ns								_					
	FHA, F	Α			onventic B			efinanci C			D	nent Loans	for	5 or n familie E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dw ımns A E	, B, Č, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	71%	962	21	57%	3595	5	63%	487				2	67%	252
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	5%	165	1	13%	8						
APP DENIED				1	14%	383	13	35%	2481	2	25%	125				1	33%	220
APP WITHDRAWN				1	14%	225												
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	3%	224									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	423	7	100%	1107	13	62%	1530							1	100%	198
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5	24%	585									
APP DENIED							3	14%	676	1	100%	20						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				11	100%	2014	25	69%	3230	2	67%	67				2	67%	294
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1	33%	65						
APP DENIED							11	31%	1984							1	33%	246
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	171	9	53%	1442	3	100%	284						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	18%	294									
APP DENIED							3	18%	713									
APP WITHDRAWN				1	33%	200	2	12%	543									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loa	ns		_						-					
													for	5 or n		Fam	nily Dw	Loans 1-4 rellings
	FHA, F	SA/RH A	S & VA	C	onventio B	onal	R	efinanci C	ings	Home In	nproven D	nent Loans	i	familie E	es	from colu	umns A E	, B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	44%		6	35%	817	7 1	20%							
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	11%	227	1	6%	45	5 2	40%	63						
APP DENIED	1	100%	333	4	44%	1013	9	53%	1681	2	40%	170				1	1009	6 20
APP WITHDRAWN							1	6%	128	3								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11	58%	1685	5 2	50%	190						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	16%	208	3 1	25%	30						
APP DENIED							4	21%			25%							
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	382	1	5%										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				_			-											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	75%	925	23	64%	3434	1 3	75%	180				2	679	6 139
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	11%	312	2								
APP DENIED				2	25%	202	6	17%	362	2 1	25%	75						
APP WITHDRAWN							2	6%	130	)						1	339	6 85
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	3%	210	)								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	600	18	75%	2220	) 3	100%	195						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	4%	200	)								
APP DENIED							3	13%	440	)								
APP WITHDRAWN							2	8%	379	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loar	ıs on 1-to-	4 Family D	)welling	gs				_					
		Н	Iome Pui	rchase Loai	ns		_											
	FHA, FS	A		Co	onvention B %	onal \$000's	R	efinanc	\$000's	Home In	nprovei D %	ment Loans	for	on Dv 5 or n familie E %	es	Fam	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings B, C, D &
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	252	2 14	67%	2128	1	100%	6 100	1			1	100%	291
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	10%	228									
APP DENIED							5	24%	1112									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	80	) 5	63%	1097							1	50%	80
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				-	20070		,	33.73								-		
APP DENIED							3	38%	698							1	50%	300
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	100%	368	3 16	67%	2015	2	67%	6 155				2	100%	370
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	13%	431									
APP DENIED							5	21%	616	1	33%	6 35						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APP DENIED				2	100%	375	5 12	92%	1278	2	100%	6 95						
APP WITHDRAWN							1	8%	250							1	100%	250
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings										
		]	Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		<u>-</u> ,						_					
	FHA, FS	A			onventio B			efinancii C			D	nent Loans	for	5 or r famili E	es	Fam from colu	ily Dwe ımns A, E	B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK/1708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	135	11 1	55% 5%	1230 35		70%	332						
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	1	100%	256	i			7	35% 5%	724 186	-	30%	100	1					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK/1801.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	80%	725	24	62%	2862	10	67%	736	i			1	33%	130
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				1	20%	100	6 8	15% 21%	512 662		13% 20%					1	33%	100
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	3%	250	-	2070	317				1	33%	250
MA/SUFFOLK/1802.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							8 2	67% 17%	1070 173		67%	203				2	67%	33
APP DENIED				1	50%	280		8%	100		11%	45				1	33%	280
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	50%	315	1	8%	176	2	22%	165						
MA/SUFFOLK/1803.00				1	30%	313												
LOAN ORIGINATED						•	18	69%	2078		83%	205				1	50%	
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				1	50% 50%	100	2	15% 8%	460 85		17%	100				1	50%	20
APP WITHDRAWN					3070	100	2	8%	560		17/0	100						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loai	ns on 1-to-	-4 Family D	wellin	gs				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loan	ıs		_											
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co.	nventio B	onal	R	efinan C	cings	Home In	nproven D	nent Loans	for	on Dy 5 or n familie E		Fami	ly Dw	Loans 1-4 ellings , B, C, D &
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK/1804.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5	639	6 118	1 6	100%	410	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	259	6 39:	5								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	139	6 22:	5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK/1805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	5 2	8 10	639	6 132	1 6	50%	474	1			2	100%	251
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	69	6 120	)								
APP DENIED				1	50%	33	2 5	319	6 410	5 6	50%	450	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
				·			·			<u>-</u>		·			-	·		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·



Hyde Park Cooperative Bank

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings										
			Home Pur	chase Loar	IS		_						="					
	FHA, F	SA/RI A	IS & VA	Co	nventio B	nal	Re	efinancii C	ngs	Home Im	iprovem D	ent Loans	for	on Dw 5 or m families E	ore		ily Dwel	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number		\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MSA TOTAL																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	100%	941	66	92%	10592	17	77%	863	2	100%	1043	5	100%	1167
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	3%	205									
APP DENIED							4	6%	565	4	18%	98						
APP WITHDRAWN										1	5%	10						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	182												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	650							1	100%	650
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED										1	100%	20						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	wellings	S				_					
			Home Pur	chase Loan	ıS		_						='					
		Α	IS & VA		nventio			efinanci C		Home Im	D		for	on Dw 5 or m familie E	ore	from col	ly Dwell umns A, & E	ings B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	200	)						1	100%	200
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS													1	100%	413	3		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS													1	100%	630	)		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	200	)						1	100%	200

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	S				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		_						=					
		Α	IS & VA		nventio			financi C			D	nent Loans	for s i	5 or m familie E	es	from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	llings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							2	100%	642	2								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	100%	6 150	0								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	6 100	0								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							2	100%	6 242	2 1	100%	6 145						

				Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dw	ellings										
		Home P	ırchase Loa	ns		_						•					
		SA/RHS & VA A % \$000's	. Co	onventio		Ref	inancii C %		Home Im	proven D %		for	5 or r familio E		Fami	ly Dwe	A, B, C, D
	Number	% \$000 s	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						2	100%	182	!								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN									1	100%	25						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						1	100%	100									
APP DENIED																	
APP WITHDRAWN																	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01																	
LOAN ORIGINATED						3	100%	394	ļ								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																	
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.02																	
LOAN ORIGINATED						1	100%	92									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																	
APP DENIED																	
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMFLETENESS																	

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	S									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	S		_											
		Α	IS & VA		nventio B			financi C		Home Im	D		for	5 or r familio E	es	from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	llings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	100%	6 50	)								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	100%	6 585	5 1	50%	6 35	5					
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN										1	50%	6 3	3					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	6 6 <u>.</u>	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED								1007										
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1	100%	6 85	5					
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	wellin	gs					_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		_												
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	S & VA	Co	nventic B	onal	Re	efinanc C	eings	Н	Iome Im	proven D	nent Loar	fo	s on Dy r 5 or r famili E		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000	's N	lumber	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	100	% 4	152									
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS											1	100%	6 10	)					
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							4	100	% 10	)75									
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	6.	5 1	50	% 1	150									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							1	50	% 1	120									
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	100	0												
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	wellings	S									
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		_						='					
	FHA, FS	A			nventic B			financi C			D	nent Loans	for	5 or n familie E	es	from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							2	100%	5 482	2								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							3	100%	5 444	1								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							1	100%	5 190	2	100%	6 85						
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	125	5 5	83%	632	2 2	100%	ó 104						
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	17%	65	5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	S				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		_						<del>-</del>					
		Α	IS & VA		nventic B			financii C		Home Im	D		for	5 or n familie E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.03																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							5	83%	681									
APP DENIED							1	17%	220	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.04																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6	86%	867	1	100%	ó 65	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED									4.40									
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	14%	160									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
TILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	279	9 1	100%	100	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	5 190	) 6	100%	1082	2	67%	6 113	3					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										1	33%	6 30	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	vellings	S									
			Home Pur	chase Loan	S		_											
	FHA, F	SA/RI A	HS & VA	Coi	nventio	onal	Re	financii C	ngs	Home Im	provem D	ent Loan	for	on Dy 5 or n familie E			ly Dwe	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6	86%			80%	167	'			2	100%	117
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	14%	105	5								
APP DENIED										1	20%	40						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	222	2 2	100%	44						
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		



Hyde Park Savings Bank

Hyde Park Savings Bank Page 10-1

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	s				_					
			Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		-						-					
	FHA, FS	SA/RI A %	IS & VA	Co	nventic B %		Re	efinanci C %	ngs \$000's	Home Im	prover	nent Loans	for	on Dwe 5 or mo families E	ore	Non Occ Fami from colu	y Dwe	llings
	Tullibei	/0	\$000 s	Tullioci	/0	ф000 з	rvanioci	/0	ф000 s	Number	/0	\$000 s	TVUITIBET	/0	ψ000 s	Number	/0	ф000 s
MSA TOTAL																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				11	73%	2664	222	89%	36298	3			5	100%	2303	7	70%	1982
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	7%	473	8	3%	2270	)						3	30%	921
APP DENIED				2	13%	691	17	7%		3								
APP WITHDRAWN				1	7%	198	3	1%	352	2								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	220	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	100%	96	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	368	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_						-					
	FHA, FS	A			nventio B			efinanci C			D	ment Loans	for	r 5 or i famili E	es	from col	lly Dwel umns A & E	lings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	238												
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	100%	19	00								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	45	56						1	100%	456
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	67%	91	.8						1	50%	448
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	33%	45	56						1	50%	456
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	;s									
		I	Iome Pur	chase Loan	S		_						_					
	FHA, FS	A			nventio			efinanc C			D	nent Loan	for s	5 or n familie E	es	from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	ellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	5 1	100								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	5 3	800								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	<b>5</b> 1	198								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	<b>5</b> 1	110								

Fig.						Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	s				_					
Fig.				Home Pur	chase Loa	ns		_						_					
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP OVER THE STREET OF THE STREET OR APPLAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/		FHA, FS									Home Im	D		for	r 5 or n familie	nore es	Fam	ily Dwel lumns A	lings , B, C, D
1 100% 212		Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
APP DENIED APP UNIT DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 122 1 100% 345 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP UNIT DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP UNIT DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP UNIT DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP UNIT DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 690 1 100% 31 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 100% 473	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 122 1 100% 345  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 5 1 100% 473  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 1 100% 473  APP BONIED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  LOAN ORIGINATED 6 9 0 1 100% 331  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 100% 473  APP BONIED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS								1	100%	21	2								
### FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 122 1 100% 345  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 690 1 100% 331  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 3 100% 690 1 100% 331  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
LOAN ORIGINATED   1 100% 122   1 100% 345																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FLES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP DENIED  APP OVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP WORTHORAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP WORTHORAWN  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 3 100% 500  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 5 1 100% 500 690 1 100% 331  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 1 100% 670 1 100% 331  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 1 100% 670 690 690 690 690 690 690 690 690 690 69	LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	12	2			1	1009	6 345	5		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 473  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 690 1 100% 331  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 100% 473  APP WITHDRAWN APP DENIED 4 473  APP WITHDRAWN																			
### FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 690 1 100% 331  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 100% 473  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  APP WITHDRAWN																			
LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 300 2 100% 255  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS   LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 690 1 100% 331  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 100% 473  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  1 100% 473  APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  1 100% 473  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN					1	100	% 300	) 2	100%	25	5								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  1 100% 473  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  1 100% 473  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN																			
LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 690 1 100% 331  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 100% 473  APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 100% 473 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN									100%	69	0						1	100%	331
APP WITHDRAWN					1	100	% 473	3											

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	gs									
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A %		Con	nventio		R	efinanc C %	ings \$000's		nprover D %	nent Loan	for	on Dy 5 or n familie E %		Fami	ly Dwe	Loans 1-4 llings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000 s
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	100%	ó 1	70								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							2	100%	6 2	243								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	100%	ó 1	186								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	100%	ó 5	535								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	4 Family 1	Dwellin;	gs										
		I	Home Pur	chase Loar	ıs		_							_					
	FHA, F	SA/RH A %		Co	nventio B %		Number	Refinanc	eings \$000'		ome Imp	proven D %	nent Loan	fo	s on Dy r 5 or r familie E %		Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwel umns A & E	lings
	Number	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000	S IN	umber	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000 s	Number	%	\$000 s
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	1009	%	85									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	1009	%	150									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	504	4 1	1009	%	279									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							4 1 2	149	%	907 65 247							1	100%	65

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	s									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	S		_											
		A	IS & VA		nventio B			financi C		Home Im	D		for	5 or n familie E	es	from colu	ly Dwel umns A & E	llings , B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	100%	80′	7						2	100%	375
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	67%	180	0								
APP DENIED							1	33%	180	6								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5	100%	760	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10	83%	978	8								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	17%	420	6								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
TILES CLUSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	s									
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A %		Con	nventio		Re	efinanci C %	ings \$000's	Home Im	prover D %	nent Loans	for	on Dv 5 or n familie E %		Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwel umns A, & E	lings
	rumber	70	φοσου	rvanioei	70	ψοσο 5	rvanioei	70	ψοσο 5	rumoer	70	Ψ0003	rumber	70	φοσο 5	rumoer	70	Ψ000 Β
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							10 1	91% 9%								1	100%	400
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	75%	50:	3								
APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES OF ASSET FOR INCOMEN EXERCISES							1	25%	18:	2								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							7	100%	1320	0								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5	71%	88	8								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							2	29%	330	0								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	;s				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	ıS		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A %	IS & VA	Con	nventio		Ro	efinanc	ings \$000's	Home Im	prover D %		for	on Dv 5 or n familie E %		Non Occ Fami from col	ly Dwelli umns A, & E	ings
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	% :	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN							1	100%	5 2:	52								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							4	100%	5 119	90								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							2	67% 33%		36 20								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							3	100%	5 48	32						2	100%	372
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	s									
		Hor	ne Pur	chase Loan			_						•					
		SA/RHS & A			nventio B			efinanci C			D	ment Loans	for	5 or r famili E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	% \$	000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	100%	77	7								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1205.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	22	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	26	2								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9	100%	129	7								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED					100	, , , , ,												
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	6 198	3											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	ŗs.				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		_						<del>_</del>					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Co.	nventio B	onal	R	efinanc C		Home Im	D		for s	on Dy 5 or n familie E		Fami	ly Dwe	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	80	3	75%	61	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25%	340	0								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							13	100%	255	7								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	280	3	75%	44	8								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	25%	5 11:	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	284	14	100%	178:	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	33%	299												
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	S									
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS													
	FHA, FS	A			nventio B			efinanci C		Home Im	D		for as	5 or n familie E	es	Fami from col	ly Dwe umns A & E	, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10	83%	117	6								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	8%	6	4								
APP DENIED							1	8%	27	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.03																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10	91%	140	9			3	1009	6 1464	ļ		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	9%	5 4	0								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.04																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							14	100%	207	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	ú 39:	5 9	90%	131	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	10%	13	0								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	gs									
			Home Pur	chase Loar	IS		_											
	FHA, FS	A	IS & VA		nventio			efinanc C		Home Im	D		fo	r 5 or n familie E	es	Fami from col	lly Dwe umns A & E	A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	488	26	87%	6 402	1								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	7%	52	5								
APP DENIED							2	7%	56	8								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							10	91%	6 169	6								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	100%	392	1	9%	6 26	3								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	95	12	92%	5 147	4			1	1009	% 494	4		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	8%	ó 15	4								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		



#### OneUnited Bank

OneUnited Bank 11-1

#### OneUnited Bank Loan Information by Census Track

					Loa	ns on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	S										
			Home Pu	chase Loans			_							=					
	FHA, F	SA/RHS A	& VA	Co	onventio B	onal		Refina	ancings C		Home Im	proven D	nent Loans	for	on Dw 5 or m familie E		Fam	ily Dwe	Loans 1-4 ellings B, C, D & E
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numbe	er	% \$	000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MSA TOTAL																			
LOAN ORIGINATED																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			



## Sovereign Bank

Sovereign Bank 12-1

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family Dv	wellings	3				_					
				rchase Loa			_											
	FHA, FS				nventi			efinanci			Improv				vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MSA TOTAL																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	2	67%	672	219	75%	43549	624	72%	120313	22	29%	1132	6	86%	6 3621	59	71%	12680
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				36	12%	6629	80	9%	14030	4	5%	431				6	7%	1526
APP DENIED	1	33%	431	30	10%	6112	121	14%	24232	46	61%	3250				11	13%	2223
APP WITHDRAWN				8	3%	2006	43	5%	7993	4	5%	455	1	14%	6 2000	7	8%	1162
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0001.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7	100%	1943									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										1	100%	10						
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	100%	734							1	100%	195
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0002.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	323									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50%	25	i								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

This property is a property is a part of the property is a part of t						Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S				_					
MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0003.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 432 2 100% 291  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 291  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 291  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 5 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 6 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 6 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  MASUFFOLK COUNTY,0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 6 1 100% 210 2 100% 347				Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıns		_						<del></del>					
MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 432 2 100% 291  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP BENED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 2 67% 385  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN 1 33% 104  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210  APP WITHDRAWN 2 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 3 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 AND		FHA, F	SA/RI			onventi		R	efinanc									upant L	oans 1-4
LOAN ORIGINATED		Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
APPOVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 67% 385 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN 1 33% 104 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 3 5 50% 810 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210 APP ROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200 APP WITHDRAWN 3 5 50% 810 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 347 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 347 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 347 APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.01																		
APPOVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 67% 385 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN 1 33% 104 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 3 5 50% 810 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210 APP ROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200 APP WITHDRAWN 3 5 50% 810 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 347 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 347 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 347 APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	432	2 2	100%	29	1								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 67% 385  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 33% 104  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200  APP WITHDRAWN 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APP BUTHDRAWN 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS					_			_			-								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 67% 385  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 33% 104  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210  APP ROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200  APP WITHDRAWN 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 3 50% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 3 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 1 100% 210 2 100% 347																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 67% 385  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 33% 104  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHORAWN 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
LOAN ORIGINATED   2 67% 385   APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED   APP ENIED	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 33% 104  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN A/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 33% 104 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200 APP BENIED APP WITHDRAWN 3 50% 810 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 3 3 50% 810 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	LOAN ORIGINATED							2	67%	383	5								
APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP DENIED																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01  LOAN ORIGINATED	APP WITHDRAWN							1	33%	104	4								
LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 110 2 33% 290 1 100% 210 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 17% 200 APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 3 50% 810 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  S 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 3 50% 810  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	110	) 2	33%	290	0						1	100%	210
APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	17%	200	0								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP DENIED																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP WITHDRAWN							3	50%	810	0								
LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 210 2 100% 347  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.02																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	210	) 2	100%	34	7								
APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
	APP DENIED																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	APP WITHDRAWN																		
	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S				_					
				rchase Loa			_											
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			ellings		_	Loans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.01																		
I O M O DICINIA MED				4	1000/	50:		1000/	21	-			•	1000/	500			
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	521	l I	100%	21.	5			1	100%	522	2		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED											4000		-					
APP DENIED										I	1009	6 5	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.02																		
MA/SUITOLK COUNT 1/0005.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	211	Į.											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	1000/		0								
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	100%	67	9								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA (CLIEFOLIZ COLINTY/0007 03																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	276	5											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						<del>-</del>					
			IS & VA		nventi			efinanc	-		_	vement			vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	419	9 3	75%	28	7						2	100%	227
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25%	7	5								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	100%	47	7						1	100%	216
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	212	2											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	33%	213	3 1	100%	13	3						1	100%	213
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	33%													
APP DENIED				2	67%	241	1											
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

This						Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	welling	S				_					
MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.01  LOAN ORIGINATED				Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						<del></del>					
MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.01  LOAN ORIGINATED		FHA, F	SA/RF						efinanc									upant L	oans 1-4
1 50% 185		Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.02  LOAN ORIGINATED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITH DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP DENIE	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.01																		
APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.02  LOAN ORIGINATED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITH DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITH DRAWN APP DENIED APP DENIE	LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	185	5								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.02  LOAN ORIGINATED APP OVENED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 189 6 86% 823 1 100% 189 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 189 6 86% 823 1 100% 189 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 190 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP BENED APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 190 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP BENED AP								1											
### FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP OENIED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP WITHDRAWN  1 100% 189 6 86% 823 1 100% 189  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  1 14% 301  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP WITHDRAWN  1 100% 190  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP BENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  1 100% 190  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP BENIED  APP BENIED  APP BENIED  APP BENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  1 100% 190  APROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP BENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPOVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 190  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN																			
LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED  1 100% 189 6 86% 823 1 100% 189  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  1 14% 301  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  1 100% 190  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  1 100% 190  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP OVER A SUBJECT OF SUBJ	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.02																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 189 6 86% 823 1 100% 189 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 190 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 190 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DEBIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 100% 190 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 189 6 86% 823 1 100% 189 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 190 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	100%	190	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 189 6 86% 823 1 100% 189  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 190  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP BENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  APPROVED AND ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP DENIED																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01  LOAN ORIGINATED	APP WITHDRAWN																		
LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 189 6 86% 823 1 100% 189  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 190  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP BENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 190  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 190  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	6 189	) 6	86%	823	3						1	100%	189
APP WITHDRAWN 1 14% 301 FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 190 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP DENIED																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP WITHDRAWN							1	14%	301	1								
LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.02																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	190	)								
APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
	APP DENIED																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	APP WITHDRAWN																		
	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıns								<del>_</del>					
			IS & VA		onventi		Re	efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ	_	oans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0105.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	500	) 2	100%	283	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0106.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	370	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	80%	1133	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	20%	323	3								
APP DENIED										1	1009	6 75	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	79	1 5	71%	1509	)						2	100%	287
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	14%	95	5								
APP DENIED							1	14%	75	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_											
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ	_	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	400	6	100%	1810									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	75%	690	4	57%	1442				1	100%	6 400			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	14%	260	)								
APP DENIED				1	25%	208	1	14%	140									
APP WITHDRAWN							1	14%	180	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	80%	733	4	100%	1045									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED										1	1009	6 250	)					
APP DENIED				1	20%	236										1	100%	236
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	430	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

This						Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	S				_					
MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00    CAN ORIGINATED				Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						<del></del>					
MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00  LOAN ORIGINATED		FHA, F	SA/RF			onvent			efinanci									upant I	Loans 1-4
1 50% 90		Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 460  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 67% 1097 1 100% 1429  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 33% 278 1 100% 46  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0302.00																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 460  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 67% 1097 1 100% 1429  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 33% 278 1 100% 46  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED	LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	90	)								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 460 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 67% 1097 1 100% 1429 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 33% 278 1 100% 46 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN  LOAN ORIGINATED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN								1											
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 460 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 67% 1097 1 100% 1429 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 67% 1097 1 100% 1429 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP DENIE																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 460  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 67% 1097 1 100% 1429  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
1 100%	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 67% 1097 1 100% 1429 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED 2 33% 278 1 100% 46 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN APP WITHDRAWN APP DENIED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00																		
APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 67% 1097 1 100% 1429  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP OBENIED 3 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED 4 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	460	)								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED	APP DENIED																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00  LOAN ORIGINATED	APP WITHDRAWN																		
LOAN ORIGINATED 4 67% 1097 1 100% 1429  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED 2 33% 278 1 100% 46  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED 2 33% 278 1 100% 46  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0304.00																		
APP DENIED 2 33% 278 1 100% 46 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED							4	67%	1097	,			1	100%	1429	)		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP DENIED							2	33%	278	3						1	100%	46
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP WITHDRAWN																		
LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 418 1 100% 175  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0305.00																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	6 41	8 1	100%	175	i								
APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
	APP DENIED																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	APP WITHDRAWN																		
	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	4 Family D	welling	s				_					
				rchase Loa			_											
			IS & VA		nventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0401.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	67%	44	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	33%	20	0								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0402.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	50	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				7	100%	6 1274	4 4	100%	84	4						1	100%	64
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	6 396	5											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						<del>_</del>					
	FHA, F	SA/RF	IS & VA		onventi		R	efinanc		Home		vement		on Dy	wellings	Non Occ	upant L	oans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	258	1	100%	5 20	0 1	100%	6 150	)			1	100%	200
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	100%	5 49	7								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0501.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	57%	607	3	60%	ó 45	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	14%	404	. 1	20%	5 10	0								
APP DENIED				2	29%	376	1	20%	5 37	0								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	349	3	100%	5 45	9								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	welling	S				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıns		_						<del>_</del>					
	FHA, F	SA/RF	IS & VA		onventi	onal	Re	efinanc	ings	Home	Impro	vement		on Dy	vellings	Non Occ	upant l	Loans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	. 89	9								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							•	100/0	, 0,									
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0506.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				8	100%	1030	) 1	50%	144	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	50%	147	7								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0507.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	33%	200	)						1	33%	5 200
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	33%	190	O						1	33%	5 190
APP WITHDRAWN							1	33%	200	)						1	33%	5 200
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	60%	508	3 2	67%	39	1						1	100%	5 195
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	20%	95	5											
APP DENIED				2	20%	126	5 1	33%	376	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						_					
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ	_	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0510.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	60%	427	7 1	100%	10	3						1	100%	103
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	40%	257	7											
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0511.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	50%	43	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	33%	54	4								
APP WITHDRAWN							1	17%	17	9								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0512.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	48	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0601.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	273	3 3	60%	55	9								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	50%	383	3 1	20%	46	9								
APP DENIED							1	20%	23	0								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
			Home Pu	ırchase Loa	ns								_					
	FHA, F	SA/RI	IS & VA		onventi	ional	R	efinanc	ings	Home	Impro	vement		on Dy	vellings	Non Occ	upant L	oans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0602.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	100%	5 39	n						1	100%	390
APP WITHDRAWN							1	1007	3)	O .						1	10070	370
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0603.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	6 350	5	83%	6 80	2 1	1009	6 50	)			1	100%	85
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	17%	5 20:	2								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0604.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	51	8								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	25%	5 120	0								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	50%	6 46	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	50%										
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						<del></del>					
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			wellings			Loans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	277	5	100%	71:	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	67%	603	3 5	71%	71	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				2	33%	155	5 1	14%	10	C								
APP WITHDRAWN							1	14%	16	8								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0610.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	24	9						1	100%	249
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0612.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	100%	303	3											
APP DENIED							1	100%	200	0 1	1009	6 190	0			1	100%	190
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_											
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ	_	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	1395	5 4	57%	77	0						1	100%	215
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	14%	51	6								
APP DENIED							2	29%	50	9								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0702.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	100%	23	4								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	67%	1040	) 4	80%	221	6						1	100%	322
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	17%	87	7 1	20%	22	0								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	17%	428	3						1	100%	5 2000	1		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	60%	29	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	40%	67	2								
APP DENIED				1	100%	100	)											
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	ţs.									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_											
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ	upant L	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	60%	6 400	0						1	100%	125
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	20%	6 414	4								
APP WITHDRAWN							1	20%	6 21:	5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	679	9								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	25%	6 150	0								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	6 44	4 1	50%	6 17:	5			1	1009	650	) 1	100%	175
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	50%	6 200	C								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	6 35	0											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

This   This						Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 226 1 100% 384  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 14% 188  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 14% 188  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 14% 188  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 14% 188  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 14% 188  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 14% 188  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 14% 188  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 14% 188  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 14% 188  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 14% 188  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 14% 188  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00				Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıns		_						<u> </u>					
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP UNITHORAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 1 14% 188 APP ORIGINATED 1 14% 112 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DESIGN ONT ACCEPTED APP ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APP ORIGINATED APP ORIGINATED APP ORIGINATED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00		FHA, F	SA/RI			onventi												upant I	oans 1-4
LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 226 1 100% 384  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 5 71% 487 3 100% 401 1 100% 145  APP ORIGINATED 1 14% 188  APP DENIED 1 14% 188  APP DENIED 1 14% 112  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718  APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 5 1 100% 260  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA'SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 5 2 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 4 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 4 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 1 1 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 1 1 100% 260  APP WITHDRAWN 6 1 1 100% 260		Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
APPOVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 5 71% 487 3 100% 401 1 100% 145 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 14% 112 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 5 1 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 1 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 7 1 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 7 1 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 8 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0711.00																		
APPOVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 5 71% 487 3 100% 401 1 100% 145 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 14% 112 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 4 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 5 1 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 6 1 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 7 1 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 7 1 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 8 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	226	5 1	100%	5 38	4								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 5 71% 487 3 100% 401 1 100% 145 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 1 14% 188 APP DENIED 1 1 14% 112 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MASUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260 APP WITHDRAWN ASUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00																			
### FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00  LOAN ORIGINATED																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 5 71% 487 3 100% 401 1 100% 145 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED 1 14% 188 APP DENIED 1 14% 112 APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	APP WITHDRAWN																		
LOAN ORIGINATED   5 71% 487 3 100% 401	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  1 14% 188  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP ENTED  APP DENIED  APP UTITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS   LOAN ORIGINATED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP WITHDRAWN  APP WITHDRAWN  APP WITHDRAWN  APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00																		
APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APP DENIED  APP DENIED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED				5	71%	487	3	100%	5 40	1						1	100%	145
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP BENIED APP WITHDRAWN APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	14%	188	3											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP DENIED				1	14%	112												
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP WITHDRAWN																		
LOAN ORIGINATED 4 100% 718  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS   MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0801.00																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED							4	100%	5 71	8								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  2 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP BENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP DENIED																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	APP WITHDRAWN																		
LOAN ORIGINATED 2 100% 260  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0803.00																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN	LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	5 26	0								
APP WITHDRAWN	APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
	APP DENIED																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS	APP WITHDRAWN																		
	FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns													
	FHA, F	SA/RF	IS & VA	Co	onventi	onal	R	efinanc	ings	Home	Impro	vement	Loans	on Dw	ellings	Non Occ	upant I	oans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	260	5 3	50%	326				1	100%	370	)		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							3	50%	383	1						2	100%	272
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0809.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	100%	1080	)						2	100%	675
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	662							1	100%	350
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	25%	334									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	57%	792	2 2	100%	237	·								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	29%	13	7											
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	14%		8											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						_					
			IS & VA		nventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0812.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	272	2								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0813.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	266	5 3	75%	626	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25%	15	5								
APP DENIED										1	1009	6 75	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7	70%	1156	5						1	100%	167
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	10%	330	)								
APP DENIED							1	10%	318	3 1	1009	6 42	2					
APP WITHDRAWN							1	10%	100	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	284	1								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50%	126	5								
APP DENIED				1	100%	332	2											
APP WITHDRAWN										1	1009	6 250	)			1	100%	250
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
<u> </u>																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
			Home Pu	ırchase Loa	ns													
	FHA, F	SA/RI	IS & VA		onventi	onal	R	efinanc	ings	Home	Impro	vement		on Dy	vellings	Non Occ	upant I	oans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	50%	6 45	5								
APP WITHDRAWN							1	50%										
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	307	7 120	,								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5	63%	5 1038	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	100%	88	3 2	25%	6 449	)								
APP DENIED							1	13%	5 263	3 2	100%	6 165	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	586	5 1	50%	333	7						1	100%	185
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	50%	5 260	) 1	100%	6	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0820.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	351	. 8	100%	5 1246	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

Figure   F
Number         %         \$000's         Number
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0821.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  APP DENIED  1 50% 154  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  6 86% 1349 3 75% 688  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
LOAN ORIGINATED       1 50% 154         APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED       1 50% 120         APP DENIED       1 50% 120         APP WITHDRAWN       FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS         MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00       LOAN ORIGINATED         LOAN ORIGINATED       6 86% 1349 3 75% 688         APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  1 50% 154  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  6 86% 1349 3 75% 688  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED  1 50% 154  APP DENIED  APP WITHDRAWN  FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00  LOAN ORIGINATED  6 86% 1349 3 75% 688  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 6 86% 1349 3 75% 688 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS  MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 6 86% 1349 3 75% 688  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00  LOAN ORIGINATED 6 86% 1349 3 75% 688  APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
LOAN ORIGINATED 6 86% 1349 3 75% 688 APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
,
APP DENIED 1 14% 60 1 25% 100 1 100% 56
APP WITHDRAWN
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0902.00
LOAN ORIGINATED 1 100% 237 4 100% 1220 1 100% 267
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
APP DENIED
APP WITHDRAWN
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00
LOAN ORIGINATED
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED
APP DENIED 2 100% 545
APP WITHDRAWN
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						<u> </u>					
			IS & VA		nventi			efinanc	U			vement			vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	354	1 2	50%	32	2								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25%	2	0								
APP DENIED							1	25%	6	1								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0906.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	43%	549	9 6	86%	91	7								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				4	57%	630	)											
APP DENIED							1	14%	17	0								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	76	8								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	25%	28	0								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	200	) 5	83%	87	2								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	17%	22	5								
APP DENIED				1	50%	146	5			1	1009	6 40	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
				rchase Loa			_											
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc	U			vement			vellings	Non Occ	1	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	317	' 6	60%	5 1212	2 5	63%	597	7 1	50%	ó 140	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	13%	149	9 1	50%	ъ́ 14						
APP DENIED				2	20%	6 434	1	13%	180	)								
APP WITHDRAWN				2	20%	5 475	5 1	13%	198	3								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	50%	525	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	17%	5 74	4								
APP WITHDRAWN							2	33%	298	3								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0913.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	255	5								
APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED							-											
APP DENIED							1	50%	319	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0914.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	804	1 1	100%	6 45	5			1	100%	298
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	100%	5 286	5 1	25%	5 5:	5								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	4 Family D	welling	S									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns													
	FHA, F	SA/RI	IS & VA	C	onventi	onal	Re	efinanc	ings	Home	Impro	vement	Loans	on Dy	vellings	Non Occ	upant I	Loans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0915.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	150	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										1	1009	6 30	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0916.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	6 22	8 1	100%	150	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										1	1009	6 27	1			1	100%	27
APP WITHDRAWN										•	1007					•	10070	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0917.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	100%	349	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0918.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6	67%										
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	11%								1	100%	319
APP DENIED							1	11%	324	1	1009	6 100	)					
APP WITHDRAWN							1	11%	155	5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
										_								

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıns													
	FHA, F	SA/RF	IS & VA	Co	onventi	onal	R	efinanc	ings	Home	e Impro	vement	Loans	on Dv	vellings	Non Occ	upant L	oans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0919.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	100%	581	. 1	100%	100				2	100%	381
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				2	100%	275	5											
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0920.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	494	1 7	70%	1378	1	33%	50	1			1	100%	206
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	10%	375	2	67%	110						
APP WITHDRAWN							2	20%	271									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0921.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	216	5 12	60%	1527	•						1	50%	200
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	10%	540							1	50%	360
APP DENIED							3	15%	577									
APP WITHDRAWN							3	15%	639	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0922.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	67%	926	1	100%	20				1	50%	209
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	17%	315							1	50%	315
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	17%	190	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S				_					
				rchase Loa			_											
			IS & VA		nventi			efinanci				vement			vellings			oans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0923.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	50%	340	3	25%	47	8								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	25%	225	1	8%	180	0								
APP DENIED				1	25%	499	8	67%	227	2 2	100%	6 167	7			1	100%	280
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0924.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	50%	451	6	60%	1129	9						2	100%	455
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				2	50%	467	4	40%	86	7								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1001.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6	67%	96	7						1	100%	115
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	11%	8	7								
APP DENIED							2	22%	18	7 2	100%	6 165	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1002.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	314	6	100%	134	6						3	100%	885
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	50%	66												
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						<del>-</del>					
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc			_	vement			ellings	Non Occ	_	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1003.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5	100%	881									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										1	1009	6 25	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1004.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	420	10	67%	1641									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	13%	515	;								
APP DENIED							1	7%	75	3	1009	6 810	)					
APP WITHDRAWN							2	13%	392	2								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1005.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	601	6	75%	968	3			1	100%	250	)		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	13%	109	)								
APP DENIED				1	33%	427	1			1	509	6 19	)					
APP WITHDRAWN							1	13%	142	2 1	509	6 10	)					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	158	3 9	64%	1859									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							3	21%	293	3								
APP WITHDRAWN							2	14%	500	)						1	100%	155
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						_					
			IS & VA		nventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ	_	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1006.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	33%	7	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	67%	25	3								
APP WITHDRAWN										1	1009	6 25	5					
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1007.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	59	9								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25%	. 4	0								
APP DENIED										2	1009	6 35	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1008.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	540	5 11	92%	228	2								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	8%	11	1 1	1009	6 40	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1009.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	5 75'	7 14	93%	258	6						1	100%	300
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	7%		0								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	welling	s				_					
				rchase Loa			_											
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				6	100%	1333	3 6	60%	73	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	10%	10	0								
APP DENIED							3	30%	40	5 1	100%	6 25	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1010.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							11	65%	133	5						1	33%	106
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	6%	20	9						1	33%	209
APP DENIED							3	18%	53	4								
APP WITHDRAWN							2	12%	22	5						1	33%	150
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6	60%	89	6						1	100%	306
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	436	5											
APP DENIED							4	40%	69	0 1	100%	6 100	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1011.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5	50%	103	8								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	30%	43	8								
APP DENIED							2	20%	27	0								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
				rchase Loa			_		-									
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc	U			vement			vellings			Loans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1101.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	100%	880	) 5	63%	99	0 1	100%	6 4(	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	13%	4:	2								
APP DENIED							2	25%	48:	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1102.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	364	1 2	100%	35	9								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1103.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	20%	202	2 4	80%	54	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	40%	377	7											
APP DENIED	1	100%	431	1	20%	475	5 1	20%	37	4								
APP WITHDRAWN				1	20%	135	5									1	100%	135
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	476	5 7	78%	150	8								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	22%	49	9						1	100%	139
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_											
			IS & VA		nventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1104.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	836	5 10	83%	1941	l								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	8%	266	5								
APP DENIED							1	8%	75	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	323	3 1	50%	180	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	50%	144	1								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1105.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	248	3 4	50%	922	2 1	1009	6 15	5			1	100%	300
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	25%	529	)								
APP DENIED							2	25%	165	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	25%	150	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	50%	160	)								
APP DENIED							1	25%	110	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_						<del></del>					
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ	_	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1106.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	192	2 4	67%	5 76	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	33%	28	5								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							4	100%	66	7						1	100%	150
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1201.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	500	) 3	75%	5 73	5						1	100%	500
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	25%	5 28	1								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							5	71%	76	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	29%	27	7								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S				_					
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıns													
	FHA, F	SA/RH	IS & VA		onventi		R	efinanc				vement			wellings		upant	Loans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED	1	100%	355	5			7	100%	5 171	4 1	100%	6 20	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1204.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	6 333	3 1	33%	5 30	1								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	33%	6 195	5 1	33%	51	6								
APP DENIED							1	33%	5 9	6								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1205.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	5 40	7								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1206.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	6 911	1 5	100%	5 129	9								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s				_					
				rchase Loa			_											
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			wellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1207.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	33%	12	5 1	100%	6 30	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	21	3 1	33%	6	0								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN							1	33%	11	8								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1301.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	36	3 16	100%	358	8 1	100%	6 30	)			1	100%	360
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1302.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	67%	78	1 5	83%	111	8								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	33%	79:	5											
APP DENIED							1	17%	20	3								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	48	3 9	90%	157.	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	10%	45	5								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns													
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc	U			vement			vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7	100%	1184	. 1	100%	6 15				1	100%	110
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1304.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	117	7 5	63%	911	. 2	100%	6 150				1	100%	203
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	25%	272	;								
APP DENIED							1	13%	93									
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	395	5 7	78%	1258	1	50%	6 10	1					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							2	22%	677									
APP WITHDRAWN										1	50%	6 170						
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.03																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	50%	403	3 9	90%	1897									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	50%	222	2 1	10%	200	2	100%	6 15				1	100%	222
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_											
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ	_	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1401.04																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	232	2 2	100%	58	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7	100%	150	5						1	100%	315
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	100%	280	)											
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1402.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				4	100%	918	3 10	67%	219	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	13%	26	6								
APP DENIED							3	20%	56	1 1	1009	% 40	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	33%	266	5 8	73%	135	2						2	100%	397
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				2	67%	447	7											
APP DENIED							3	27%	96	3 2	1009	% 80	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s				_					
				rchase Loa	ns		_						<del></del> "					
	FHA, FS		IS & VA		nventi			efinanc				vement			wellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1404.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	67%	356	5 11	65%	1494	1	20%	30	)			2	67%	274
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	33%	110	)									1	33%	110
APP DENIED							3	18%	477	4	80%	410	)					
APP WITHDRAWN							3	18%	707	1								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1601.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	285	5 6	100%	1140	)						1	100%	300
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED										2	100%	55	5					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1602.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	242	2 2	67%	470	)						1	100%	70
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	33%	500	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1603.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	50%	488	3 1	33%	245	j								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	25%	140	) 2	67%	409	)								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	25%	314	1											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	S									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_											
			IS & VA		onventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1604.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	5 16	9								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	100%	90	) 1	50%	5 16	8								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1605.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				3	100%	875	5 9	56%	5 161	5								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	6%	5 21	0								
APP DENIED							5	31%	5 135	3 2	1009	% 30	)					
APP WITHDRAWN							1	6%	ó 21	0								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1606.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	83%	549	9 3	60%	52	4								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	17%	160	) 2	40%	5 28	8								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	396	5 12	71%	5 199	5 3	509	% 135	5					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							3	18%	5 14	4 1	179	% 150	)					
APP DENIED							2	12%	5 22	2 2	339	% 210	)					
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-4	Family Dv	velling	s									
				rchase Loa														
			IS & VA		nventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ		
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1702.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							7	88%	999	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED				1	100%	316	1	13%	180	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				5	83%	1265	6	86%	1161									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	17%	309	)			1	509	6 17	7					
APP DENIED										1	50%	6 90	)					
APP WITHDRAWN							1	14%	181									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1704.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	197	1	25%	29	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	50%	266	5								
APP DENIED							1	25%	75	5								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1705.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	190	11	69%	1947	1						2	100%	494
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	13%	319	)								
APP DENIED							3	19%	349	)								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ns		_											
			IS & VA		nventi			efinanc				vement			vellings	Non Occ	_	
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1706.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							6	75%	87.	3 1	100%	6 12	2					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	13%	210	C								
APP WITHDRAWN							1	13%	17:	5								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	640	5 3	33%	738	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	11%	17:	5								
APP DENIED							5	56%	928	8						2	100%	503
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							9	75%	2209	9						2	100%	370
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	8%	8:	5								
APP DENIED				1	100%	375	5 1	8%	102	2								
APP WITHDRAWN							1	8%	150	C								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1801.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	153	3 5	71%	1273	3						1	100%	330
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	29%	9	4								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loan	s on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
			Home Pu	rchase Loa	ıns		_						<u> </u>					
	FHA, F	SA/RI	IS & VA		onventi	onal	R	efinanc	ings			vement		on Dy	wellings	Non Occ	upant	Loans 1-4
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1802.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	100	)								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							•	2070	100									
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	306	1	50%	100	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				_			_											
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1803.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							3	75%	510	) 1	1009	6 90	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	340	1	25%	340	)								
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1804.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	168	3								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/1805.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				2	100%	245	2	50%	311	l								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							2	50%										
APP DENIED							_											
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		



# Wainwright Bank

Wainwright Bank Page 13-1

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	wellings	3									
			Home Pur	chase Loai	ıs								•					
	FHA, FS	SA/RI A %	HS & VA \$000's	Co	nventio B %		Re	efinancii C %	ngs \$000's	Home Im	provem D %		for	s on Dworf or 5 or more families	ore	1-4 Fai		t Loans vellings A, B, C, D
	Tullioei	70	φοσου	rumoer	70	φοσο 5	rumoer	70	фоооз	rumoer	70	φ000 5	Tvainioer	70	φοσο 5	rumoer	- 70	φ0003
MSA TOTAL																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				24	92%	6037	123	87%	22897	19	95%	428	11	100%	17267	5	71%	408
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							4	3%	483	1	5%	9						
APP DENIED				1	4%	75	11	8%	3352							1	14%	240
APP WITHDRAWN				1	4%	135	3	2%	885	j						1	14%	690
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0003.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	422									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0004.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED													1	100%	1532			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	196	2	100%	373	<b>.</b>								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

						on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	S				_					
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	S		_											
		Α	IS & VA		nventio B			efinanci C		Home Im	D		for as f	5 or n familie E	es	1-4 Far from colu	nily Doumns A	t Loans wellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0005.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED													2	1009	6 3450	)		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0006.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	. 1	12								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	2	29								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0007.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%		60								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

		I																
			Iome Purc	chase Loan	IS		_											
_	FHA, FS	A			nventio B			efinanc C		Home Im	D		for	5 or n familie E	s	1-4 Far from col	nily Dv umns A & E	t Loans wellings a, B, C, D
<u>-</u>	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0008.02																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED							1	100%	% 3	50								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0101.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED				2	100%	682							1	100%	6 3235	i		
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0102.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED				1	100%	162	1	50%	%	50								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	50%	% 1	05								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0104.01																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	1009	% 6	90						1	100%	690

					Loans	on 1-to-4	4 Family D	welling	gs									
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	ıs		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A %		Con	nventio		R	efinanc	ings \$000's	Home Im	prover D %	ment Loan	for	on Dy 5 or n familie E %			nily Dv	t Loans vellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000 S	Number	%0	\$000 S	Number	%0	\$000 S	Number	%0	\$000 S	Number	%	\$000 S	Number	%0	\$000 S
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0105.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	ó 5	59								
TILES CLOSED FOR INCOMI LETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0107.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	5 150	00			2	1009	% 2650	)		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0108.00  LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENTILED							4	100%	<b>5</b> 174	13								
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0201.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	171	1	100%	6 8	30								
·																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	s									
		Home	e Pur	chase Loan	S		_						•					
		A/RHS &			nventio B			efinanci C			D	ment Loans	fo	r 5 or i famili E	es	1-4 Far from col	nily Doumns A	nt Loans wellings A, B, C, D
	Number	% \$0	)0's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0202.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	100%	63	30								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0203.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	365	1	100%	15	55								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0303.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	760	)											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0403.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	119	2	67%										
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	33%	16	55								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	;s				_					
		Home Pu	rchase Loan	ıs		_											
		A/RHS & VA A		nventio			financ C		Home Imp	D		for	5 or n familio E	es	1-4 Far from col	nily D umns A & E	t Loans wellings A, B, C, D
	Number	% \$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0406.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED						1	100%	5 6	0								
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0408.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED						1	100%	41	6								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																	
APP WITHDRAWN																	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0502.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED						1	100%	5 15	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																	
APP WITHDRAWN																	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0503.00																	
LOAN ORIGINATED			1	100%	316	5											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																	
APP WITHDRAWN																	
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																	

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	gs									
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	IS		_						_					
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A %		Con	nventio		R	efinanc C %	ings \$000's	Home Im	prover D %		for	on Dy 5 or n familie E %			& E	ellings
	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$0008	Nullibel	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Number	70	\$000 S
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0505.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	6	50								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0509.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	100%	6 2	30								Ξ
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0608.00							1	100%	ń	94								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0701.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							2	100%	6 5	63						1	100%	297
TILLS CEOSED FOR INCOMI LETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	;s				_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	ıs		_						<b>-</b> '					
	FHA, FS	A			nventio			efinanc C	ings \$000's		D	nent Loans	for	5 or n familie E			nily Dv	t Loans vellings A, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	%	\$000°s	Number	%	\$000°s
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0703.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							3	75% 25%		1 00								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0705.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS				1	100%	209	3	100%	5 118	34								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0707.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	50%										
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							1	50%	5 17	74								
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0708.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS							2	100%	30	08								
FILLS CEOSED FOR INCOMI LETENESS																		

					Loans	on 1-to-4	Family D	welling	gs									
		]	Home Pur	chase Loan	S		_											
		Α	IS & VA		nventio B			efinanc C		Home Im	D		for s f	5 or m amilie E	s	1-4 Far from colu	nily Dy umns A & E	t Loans vellings a, B, C, D
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0709.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	470	1	50%	5 21	2								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED							1	50%	5 126	7								
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0712.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	5 21	0								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							_			•								
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0804.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED				1	100%	207	,											
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0810.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED													1	100%	3000	)		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

					Loans	s on 1-to-	4 Family D	welling	gs					_					
		I	Home Pur	chase Loan	S		_												
	FHA F	SA/RH	S & VA	Cor	nventio	onal	- Re	efinanc	inos		Home Imp	nroven	nent Loan	for	on Dv 5 or n		1-4 Far	nily Dv	t Loans wellings
	11111, 11	A	15 tt 171	Col	В	Jilai	100	С	ings		Trome mi	D	ient Loui		Е	,,,	nom con	& E	і, в, с, в
	Number	%	\$0000	Number	%	9,000\$	Number	%	\$000	)'c	Number	<u>В</u>	\$0002	Number	<u>"</u>	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
	Nullibel	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000	) 8	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S	Nullibei	70	\$000 S
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0811.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	679	6	230									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN							1	339	6	90									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0812.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED											1	100%	5 14	1					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0814.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	6	240									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0815.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED											1	100%	5 29	)					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings																		
	Home Purchase Loans																		
	FHA, FS	SA/RH A	IS & VA	Conventional B			R	Home	Home Improvement Loans			for	Loans on Dwellings for 5 or more families E			Non Occupant Loans 1-4 Family Dwellings from columns A, B, C, & E			
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	s Num	ber	% \$0	000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0817.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							1	100%	ó	75									
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0818.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	ó	50									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0819.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	ó i	350				1	1009	600	)		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0820.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED																			
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED								100**	,	27.5									
APP DENIED							1	100%	o i	275									
APP WITHDRAWN FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
TILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings												<u></u>					
	Home Purchase Loans																	
	FHA, FSA/RHS & VA			Co	onventional Refinancings Home Improvement Loans  B C D						for	Loans on Dwellings for 5 or more families E			Non Occupant Loan: 1-4 Family Dwelling from columns A, B, C. & E			
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Numbe		\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0901.00			10000															
LOAN ORIGINATED											1 100	% 2	6					
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0903.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED																		
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN				1	100%	5 135	5											
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0904.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED											1 100	% 2	8			1	100%	5 28
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0907.00																		
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	6 2	233								
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																		
APP DENIED																		
APP WITHDRAWN																		
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																		

	Loans on 1-to-4 Family Dwellings												_						
	Home Purchase Loans																		
															vellings			t Loans	
															nore	1-4 Family Dwellings			
	FHA, FS	IS & VA	Cor	nventi	onal	Re	efinanci	ings	Home Improvement Loans						from columns A, B, C, D				
	A			В			С			D			Е			& E			
	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	Number	%	\$000's	
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0910.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%		50									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0911.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	50%	11	10									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED							•	2070	•										
APP DENIED							1	50%		71									
APP WITHDRAWN							_			, -									
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
THE CHOOLE TOWN COMPLETE.																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0912.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							2	100%	23	31									
APPROVED. NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			
MA/SUFFOLK COUNTY/0914.00																			
LOAN ORIGINATED							1	100%	11	10									
APPROVED, NOT ACCEPTED																			
APP DENIED																			
APP WITHDRAWN																			
FILES CLOSED FOR INCOMPLETENESS																			



#### NobleAssociates

NobleAssociates Page 14- 1

#### **NobleAssociates**

120 Coolidge Street Brookline, MA 02446-5808 (877) 975-1590 toll free jnoble@nobleassociates.com

NobleAssociates prepared this document for the City of Boston.

NobleAssociates is an independent, womanowned and operated business with more than 15 years Government Banking experience. NobleAssociates specializes in collecting, analyzing, preparing and documenting Financial Services information for the Public Sector.

For further information, contact us at our toll free number listed above or via email.

NobleAssociates Page 14- 2